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. A . . . form C-1n8
Itevined 3-1-6R

« NEW MFXIC(J)‘»OIL. CONSERVATION COMM'SSION\’ ’
f\PPLICATION TO DISPQOSE OF SALT WATER BY INJECTIOM INTO A POROUS FORMATION

Crraaion - Trmmmeme s m s = - AGBRLNS - R
% AGUA, INC. P.0.,Box 1978 Hobbs, New. Mexice

[ N e TR T ) ’—-—-—-"‘"“ ' . . -C_O_U;l—;l ‘4 ‘TT‘

Bllnobry -Drinkard SWD Systcm A-22 ‘ REFCE: . - - | Lea \

) :\oQA'|¢.. . ] ] : . S ﬁ’ N
,-" : “ UNIT LECTTER A______: WELLL 13 LOCATED ____SL?_______ FEELY FAOM THC Qgrthd ‘ .L'I.'gl: AND.__-&j‘_____'__!{_T TROM ¥TH
EQ-SC LINEG, SECTION ’ 22 YOWNSKIP 22_8 . AANGE 37E NM;-M.:F:A’—;'! ? RS et
; . . CASING AND TUBING DATA Ao

i NANME OF SYRING S1Z€ SETYTING DEPTH SACKS CEMENT S OoP OF CEMENT TOP DETERMINED BY

[ —
|SVAFACK CASING

i 1 9-5/8% 315! 160 Surface Circulaced

FPINYECAMCDIATYE

-

DT ILONG STRING
i

70 4000 | s40 3151 Calculated

TuBiNg NAME, MODCL AND DEPTH OF TUBING PACKER

Plastic-lined 5=1/2n] 4000! None (0il blanket in annulus)

" "\A\'! OF FROPFOSED INJECTYION FOAMAYONM TOP CF FORMATION BOTTOM OF FORMATYION

San Andres , 3800! 5000

(%3 (H‘(C‘IQ’: THROLG S TUBING, CASING, OR ANMULUST PERFORATIONS QR OPEN HOLE' PROPOSED INTEAVAL{S) OF (NJECTION
N i /T S.
Tubing Open hole 4000t - 5000! 7

T?‘NIS A NEA WELL DRILLED FOR 17 ANSWER IS NO, FOR WHAT PURPISE WAS WELL ORIGINALLY ORILLED? HAS WELL EVER BEENR '(R' JKATED IM AMY)
EDIQDOSAL' . ) o ZONE OTHER THAN T'°€C PROPOSED INJEC-
b \’es .. - } TION ZONE? -

R *AEST ALL SUIH FERFOIATED INTEAVALS, ") JACKS QF CTMERTY USED YO SEAL OFF OR SQUEEZE EACH
4

-
TEPTH OF QY TON OF DEEPEST J DEPTH OF @OTTOM OF NEXT HIGHEA DEPTH OF TOP OF NEXT LOWER
FRESH WATER JONE IN THIS AREL OlL OR GAS ZONL IN THIS AREA OfL OK GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA
= 300! ‘ - 3600° 55001
i
; A~TICIPATED DAILY T minswuss T naxisaunm ‘pn’u OR CLLSED TYPL 3YITEM 15 INJECTION T4 0L BY GRAVITY OR APPHOX. PRESSURE (PS}H)
o A LCTION YOLUNE Y ] PRESSURE? :
EEUNREN Y 16 391
R . s .
i . :.5000 i 12,000 Closed ¥ None.
Y PANTACR VLS 18 w0 waiTufw THE FOLLOWING wAvcn.. ARE MIN~ 'wrn:u TO BE DISFOSED OF ' WATURAL wArtu I msno- £ WATER ANALYSES ATTACHEO?
>, 1gmALIZED TC S Cm A TCGArE A5 1O BC UNFIT FON OOMLSYIC, ! SAL ZONE
-\.—“ (3TOCK, FNRMICATION, G OTHER GENCRAL USE - | Y 1 Y
es . 285 ! No

FaAnef anD ASTRESS OF SLRFACE OANER (CR LESSEE, IF STATE OR FEOEAAL LAND)

Cities Service 0il Company P. 0. Box 1919 Midland, Texas 79701

: CAST NAMES AND ATZmisnEs OF ALL OPlllloﬂs WITHIN ONE-MNALY '|l MILE OF, THIS INJECTION Wl:Ll.

_J. H. Hendrix Wall Towers West Midland, Texas 79701
Gulf 0il Company - U. S. P. 0. Box 670 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

i

?i Continental 0il Company P. 0. Box 460 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
fl_AnadarAQ_Eroducnlan_cQmpanx___.B,_Q4_Box_242 ____Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

+! Exxof Company - U, S, A, 1700 West Broadway __Andrews, Texas 79714 |

o
v .
] ’ .
g erada Hess Corporation P. 0. Drawer"D" Monument, New Mexico 88265
H
UTRA/C CLPIFS GF Trls APPLICATION QCEN | SURFACE OWNER TEACH OPEAATOR WITHIN ORE-NALF Mn.l:
E e Cm? TO CACH OF THE FOLLOWING? 1 1OF THIS WELL. .
; B Yes ; Yes .
CTamE vHE FOLL Gl i%% IT€FA% ATTACHED TO T 'I.AY OF ARCA TELECTAICAL LoG TOIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH OF WELL
T "APPLICATIAN (4CC PuLC TO1e0} [ '

i Yes - : No : Yes
[ hereby certi(y that the informallon nbove is truc and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief,

ﬁ/ r Manager 10/21/75

(\ l.nmlurr/ T . (Title) ) - {Date)

.\.’)TE. Sheuld wiuivres from the susfuce owner amln;)li epcrators within nnerl[ mile of the propased injection well not accompany this a;vph'(b‘:r'n':l.l the New
Yreieer (1l Consercation Commission will Aold the application for a period of 15 days from the date of eeceipt by the Commission’s Santa Fe office. If
at the eod of the 15 day waiting period no protest has been recéived by the Santa Fe office, the application will be processed. If a protest is received,
thr application will be set for hearing, if the epplicant 3o rcquests. SELE RULE 70,
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LEGEND: _ : ' ‘
O Upper San Andres PLAT OF AREA

All other wells producing ' Proposed SWD Well No. A-22
from formations non-contiguous Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System
to the San Andres : AGUA,  INC. October, 1975
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Surface BEFORE EXAMINER NUT/T‘ER
. SRR et CONLE VAT IO T RISSION
DR e Ne 2
T CASE NO.___ SS9
i e mm e PR
Ad :5 9-5/8" csg. set (@315' w/160 sX.

cement circulated to surface

: ~ 0il blanket in annulus
S | zﬁ AN 74 csg. set @ 4000' w/540 sx. cement
§§ \R\\} circulated to tie w/9-5/8% csg.
‘ aj ~\T‘ 5-1/2" internally plastic-coated
LT ‘ tubing swung @ 4000

<4 |~ "Open hole section 4000-5000"

l

t““-~—a——} Pégjééfed Total Depth 5000

DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH

" Proposed Salt Water Disposal Well No. A=22
i, , NE/& NE/4 Section 22, T22S, R37E, lLea County, N.,M.
RS BLINEBRY-DRINKARD- SALT WATER DISPOSAL SYSTEM
pwN]10/77 Jvz I SCALE
LY AGUA, INC. N
. DWG. NO.
HOBBS. NEW MEXICO A-175
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z ’L
DRAFT
ZFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
dr/ / OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO
' IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOSE .OF CONSIDERING: E?
e} CASE NO. 5592
ya
; , \/ Order No. R- 5/37
APPLICATION OF AGUA, INC. FOR
SALT WATER DISPOSAL, LEA COUNTY,
o - NEW MEXICO. - X
= i Yo e ‘
’ \/ /))\/’
& //\ ;
b : v _ -~
o ORDER OF THE COMMISSION
. BY THE COMMISSION:
A 7 v " This cause came on for hearing at 9 a;m‘.on;ﬂaduﬂkuj(%1975,
R at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner, Daniel S. Nutter
B .NOW, on this day of;mwégzar , 1975 , the Commissior
i) - a quorum being present, having considered the testimony, the -
T record, and the recommendations of the Examiner, and being fully

advised in the premises,
FINDS:
u : (1) That due public notice having been given as required by

law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the subject
matter thereof. )

e S N

f (2) That the applicant, Agua, Inc. ;
iR is the owner and operator of the Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System Wel
: - 817 feet from the North 1line and 965 feet from the East Iine
o . No. A-22 located/im=#¥wit  of Section 22, Township 22 South
ER i? Range 37 East , NMPM, '
L .f% Lea County, New Mexico.
é' (3) That the applicant proposes to utilize said well to
Z; dispose of produced salt water into the San Andres
ii formation, with injection into the open-hole  interval Qﬂﬂ
g N
;: from approximately 4,000 feet to 5,000 feet. Q% _ VA/’“

ral -
;5'2_ -inch plastic lined tubing

set at approximately 4000 feet; that the casing-tubing annulus
o dkos%a,*h'&a./?? balanced colecmn of _
7 £

should be filled w th}an inext’ fluid; and that a pressure gauge

or approved leak detection device should be attached to the




» No. A-22

CLonsws 355 ove. Sleoeeld { Aaese hp‘%&rl'ﬁ,} B Inereace He -

7 aloresesd pressae [imit i€, in hig > J‘fe’mz‘/c#, Conaltions
=2 Bo wirrawh,
CASE NO. o :
T S T T T
oo )

annulus in order to determine leakage in the c&éiug, tubing,
S o

(¢«) That the injection well or system should be equipped
with a pop-off valve or acceptable substitute wnich will

lim&t t&eg%%lhead pressure on the injection well to no more
éne hadwgred (1oo . : .
than 460 psi, F?rov/:a[cc) Anu-%’%,, $¢¢re<fa,¢7.DM% A[ZZ&

(5) That the operator should notify the supervisor of

the Hobbs district office of the Commission of the date

ana time of the instaiiation of disposal equipment so that the
same may be inspected. ‘

(6) That the operator should take all steps necessary to
ensure thét the injected water enters only the proposed injection
interval and i;.not bermitted to escape to other formations or
onto the surface.

(7) That approval of the subject apblication will prevent
the drilling of unnecessary wells and otherwise prevent waste
and protect correlative rights.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

(1) That the applicant, Agua, Inc. ' ,

is hereby authorized to utilize its Blinebr%~Drinkard SWD S§stem Hell
817 feet from the North line ine

located /in—smit of Section 22 , Township 22 South
Range 37 East , NMPM, ,
Lea County, New Mexico, to dispose of produced salt

water into the San Andres formation, injec-

/
tion to be accomplished through Sz -inch

hun B
tubing msﬁ;all—%a.a—a—-paekex—-set at approximately #0000 feet,

with injection into the open-hole interval from approximately

feet to feet;

4,000

5,000

PROVIDED HOWEVER, that Epe tubing shall be plastic-lined;
a rostatlically balarnced celemmol

that the casing-tubing annulus shall be &£illed witﬁdan inert

fluid; and that a pressure gauge shall be dEtached to the annulus

‘or the annulus shall be equipped with an approved leak detection

, as
device in order to determine leakage in the casingk tubing, e#

paskeg-

.
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CASE NO.

(2) That the injection well or system shall be equipped
with a pop«dff valve or acceptable substitute which will

- limit ne wellhead pressure on the injection well to no
e hundred (/00>

more than ZQ0 psi, ProvuL:J AW'%‘, g&c(é!&w-Df/emlmdf“/fL

A
(3) That the operator shall notify the supervisor of
tﬁe Hobbs

district office of the Commission of the
date and time of the installation of disposal equipment so
that the same may be inspected.

(4) That the operator shall immediately notify the s

"visor of the Commission's Hobbs district offi

;;i/p the
failurerf the tubing, casing, or pecker, in said we€ll or the
leakage of water from or around said well anq/éﬂ;;i take such

steps as may be timely and necessary to é//fect such failure

or 1eakage. //////

{(5) That the appllcaﬁ//;hall submit monthly reports of

its disposal opeggtlons in accordance w1th Rules 704 and 1120

P

e
of the Commiééion Rules and Regulations.
/

///16) That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the

ntry of such further orders as the Commission may deem necessary.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-

above designated.




[ .
foim C-108
oevined =168

ol ’ NEW MEXICO Oil. CONSERVATION COMMISSION,
APPLICATION TO DISPOSE OF SALT WATER BY INJEQ R (7O poRGUs’#béﬁKT!bu TTCR

-

!.c.-uup, ... m—— e ADDALAS ilg 902\“,\&, i -!
t o AGHA, INC. _g:e.ch Eobgsn ggy fexico 84240

e ——— — ——— e TTwWrCU No. rrevw

TV AN Tvasn

| Blinebry-Drinkard swn Sys tem |A-22 CASE NO 5 S 92| lea

) oA TITN

“f § B \

. i -

?r, N UNIT LETYEA ._.____A__.____: well (s LOCA\’(D___,S__-!-l____!(tY TROM THE NQLELL___ LIKE Auo____gﬁ__s_,____ FECT FROM THE
T . - , .

o East LINE, SECTION 22 TOWNIHIP 228 RANGE 37E NMPM,

£ - CASING AND TUBING DATA

“ T NAKME OF STRING SIZE SETTING DEPTH SACKS CEMENT TOP OF CEMENT TOP DETERMINED BY

i
i
[SURFACE CASING

9-5/8" 315! 160 Surface - | Circulated

|

il\'[lM(DlA'l

i ; ONG SYRING :
':é ‘! 7" 4000 NAME uoécégnn GEPTH OF TUBING P?cl.:su : Calculated

: TTUNING

B i . : : : s .
< ' Plastic-lined 5-1/2" 4000 None (0il blanket in annulus)
e :\A\'C OF PROYPCOSED iNIECYION FORMATION N TOP OF FORMATION BOTTOM OF FORMATION
-, San Andres : ' 3800" 50001
“‘ IIS INZECTIQON THROUGH TUBING, CASING, OR ANNULUSY PERFORATIONS OR OFPEH MOLET PRAOPOIED INTERVALLS) OF INJECTION
ST . ' :
R Tubing Open hrole . 4000t - 5000!
- RER L $ A 'lld WELL DRILLED FOR IF ANSWEA 1% RO, FOR WHATY PURPOSE WAS WELL ORIGINACLY ORILLEOD? HAS WELL EVER BEEN PEARFORATED IN ANY
‘gr\f 1D PO N ZONE OTHER THAN TME PROPOSED INJEC-
: Yes - TION ZOME? -

SatSE ALL SUCKH PENFORATED INTEAVALS AND SACKS OF C(M(NY USEC TO SEAL OFF OR SQUELZ2E EACH

'
H -
STEOTH CF 8OTTO OF DLEPESY DEPTH OF BOYTOM OF NEXT HIGHER OEPTM OF YOP OF REXT LOWER
FRESM WATER JCHE 1% THIS ANEA Ol ON GAD ZONE IN THIS ARKA OIL OR GAS ZIONE IN THIS AREA

5 300! 3600 ' . 5500¢

4
ANTICIPATED DALY T MINIAUM T wasivum OPEN OR CLOSED YYPE SYSTEM !S IMJECYIOM TO OFE 8Y GRAVIYY OR APPROX. PRESSURE (P3))
S ECYION ¥YOLUME T 1 "FRESSUAL? :
Ta8BLS.} R
] .
P 5000 y 12,000 Closed __Gravit ¢
T JANTAL® v TR AD I-ur'urn THE FOLLOWING wll’(ls AREC MiN- :WA'(N TO aE DISPOSED OF 'MA'I’URAL WATER IN DI3PO- RE WATER ANALYSES ATTACHEDD
SAL ZON

€TALIZED TC S Cw A D(GREC AS TO AC MNFIT FOR DOMESTIC,

L$YQCNM, |NMICATION, OF OFTWER GENCRAL USE - { 1
Yes N Yes No

RECTTATE .\::w["»:. OF SLRFACE OWARER [(OR LEIJISEE, IF STATE OR FEOLNAL LAND)

é%? Cities Service 0il Company P. 0. Box 1919 Midland, Texas 79701
* Lls' NALUS AND ATI®OSNELS OF ALL OPLAATOAS WITHIN ONE-HALF {§) MILE OF THIS INJECTION WECL

;.L.Ji_.__lifzndr.lx Wall Towers West _ Mid landng_'l‘exasﬁ_l}z] 0l __
! Gulf Oil Company - U. S. P. 0. Box 670 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

i\ Continental 0il Company P. 0. Box 460 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
._Anadarko_Produchlan*Company____BA_Q‘_Box_242~____ﬂabbs+~Nem_MQchn~__ﬁﬁZAQn~__

__Exxon Company - U, S, A, 1700 West Broadway  Andrews, Texas 79714

* Amerada Hess Corporation P. 0. Drawer"D" Monument, New Mexico 88265
) TIA L COPITA CF Tal~ APFLILATION BELEN | SUAFPACT OWNEA Veacn ontunon WITHIN ONE-HALY MILE
L sENT TO LALH OF Ywl FOLLONINGY ] tOF THIS WL .
- ! Yes ! Yes .
R PARC THE P lusinG ITE+7% ATTACKED TO ’n.Ar OF AREA VeLecTraicaL Lo TOIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH OF WELL
T} s APPRICATION {3EC PuLE 10|-Ol N
{ Yes . No ! Yes

I hershy -certify that the information above is truc 4nd complcte to the best of my knowledge and belief.

____Zé// W t Manager _ 10/21/75
{ . (Date)

(Titlr)

(\lrnq!u”[ S . ..

! \OTE: Shnu"f uaierss fram the surface ouner and all operators within onc-half mile of the proposed injection well not aecompany this application, the New
Yrniew (il Conseevation Commission will hold the application for a period of 15 days from the date of receipt by the Commission’s Santa Fe office. If
,,-gl,a rad of the {5 +day uaiting period no protest Aas bzen received by the Santa Fe ofjice, the application will bv processed. {f a protest is received,

the application will be set for hearing, if the applicant 10 rcquesis, 3CE KULE 701,

.
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LEGEND:
O Upper San Andres
All other wells producing
from formations non-contiguous
to the San Andres

PLAT OF AREA
Proposed SWD Well No, A-22
Blinebry-Drinkard SwWD System

AGUA, - INC. - October, 1975
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9-5/8" csg. set @315!

cement circulated to sur
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face

0il blanket in annulus

set @ 4000! w/540 sx. cement
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circulated to tie w/9-5/8" csg.
~~— 5-1/2" internally plastic-coated

tubing swung @ 4000
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cted Total Depth 5000'

DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH

Proposed Sall W

NE/4 NE/4 Section 2
BLINEBRY—DRINKARD SALT WATER DI

ater DiSposal‘WGll No. A-22
2, T22S, R37E, Lea County,
SPOSAL SYSTEM

N.M.

undio/ W : ~ SCAl
SR AGUA, INC. | e
DWG. NO.
HOBBS. NEW MEXICO A-175

|

L .«ucuu'u(y se031

H"‘J ssasrattem




Page 1

' 1 . BEFORE THE y
. NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
; 2 Santa Fe, New Mexico
: January 21, 1976
st 3
!
: 4 COMMISSION HEARING
5 ——————————————————————————————————————————————

6 IN THE MATTER OF:

7 Application of Agua, Inc. for salt

I S WP

CASE

; water disposal, Lea County, New Mexico. 5592
8 : (De Novo)

(s} § g

H ® S

i 2 8 10 BEFORE: Joe D. Ramey, Director

_ [+ 8§ v Phil Lucero, Member

i NKX‘%.‘: . .

g 258 Daniel S. Nutter
‘gg‘;g 12 : - Richard L. Stamets

A AN ,

N | ) ~

. &83

ke £ §N’~% 13 TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING

. - p

b 'E%dﬁ

P EZ_“ 14

t. gad APPEARANCES

i o 15
v ‘3 For the New Mexico 0il Wiiliam F. Carr, Esq.’
. b 8 16 Conservation Commission: Legal Counsel for the Commission

. State Land Office Building

i 17 Santa Fe, New Mexico
18
19
20
21

- 22
23
24
25




- Page 2
1 MR. RAMEY: The hearing will come to order.
. :
. 2 We will take the first case on the docket.
T‘" 3 , MR. CARR: .Case 5592, application of Agué; Inc. for
‘§ it 4 salt water disposal, Lea County, New Mexico.
:
; Q s - Mr. Commissioner, we have received a reguest that
[ { .
% e 6| this case be dismissed.
¢ 7 _ MR. RAMEY: This case will be dismissed.
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

P. 0. BOX 2088 - SANTA FE
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DIRECTOR - LAND COMMISSIONER ) STATE GEOLOGIST

JOE D. RAMEY PHIL R. LUCERO o EMERY C. ARNOLD
January 28, 1976 :

' Re: CASE NO. 5592 __
Mr. James Jennings ORDER NO. R-5137-A

Jennings, Christy & Copple

Attorneys at Law

post Office Box 1180 Applicant:
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Agua, Inc.

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-refgrenced
Commission order recently entered in the subject case.

JDR/£d

Copy of order also sent to:

Hobbs 0CC - X
‘Artasia OCC
Aztec OCC

Other Tom Kellahin
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] MR. NUTTER: We will call Case Number 5592.

2 ) MR. CARR: Case 5592, applicatidh of Agua, Tnc. for
3 || salt water disposal, Lea 'Cbunty, New Mexico.

4 MR. JENNINGS: I'm James T. Jenn‘in“c_;"sv;r 6fdjenning's,

5 thisty and Copple appearing on behalf of the applicant, and

"6 |l T have cne witness, Mr. Abbott.

7 ' MR. NUTTER: Are there any other appearéhces in
* ’ : S 8 || this Case?
P ) ¢
: b = 9 MR. KELLAHIN: Tom Kellahin of Kéllahin and Fox
. - vy
T P
. @ © -
¢ 1 é 8 10 | appearing on behalf of Anadarko Production Company and I have
: ; = . R
i g §§ ’ '
M 3 £z 11 || one witness to be. swozrn.
o B GO . .
g gggg 12 (THEREUPON, the witnesses were duly sworn.)
P $5
<L geag |
; ot g2 13 W. G. ABBOTT
B v - Lk .
’ N P -E S62 . . . :
§ h R 14 || called as a witness, having been first duly sworn, was
* R | [~ ».5
f E 3% . . '
. P - ?, 15 || examined and testified as follows:
& ~ i ;; 'a“, = -
o b 3 16
. -3
) {i ‘ 17 1l - DIRECT EXAMINATION
" b
i 18 || BY MR. JENN]_Z_NGS:
Ry 19 0 Will you state your name and occupation, please, sir?
ll 20 A I'm W. G. Abbott, I'm Manager of Agua, Incorporated
s
_ 21 |l of Hobbs, New Mexico.
i
B2 22 0 Mr. Abbott, have you appeared before this Commission
’ 23 !l and testified as an expeért and had your qualifications
2 N
‘ 24 || accepted on many occasions?
t
b3 25 A. Yes, sir.
|
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JENNINGS:

1 MR

2 acceptable?

MR. NUTTER: Yes, theY are.

0. (Mx . Jennings continuing.) my. Abbott: are you

5 familiar'with the application filed herein in Case 5592 by

s I Agua?

7 A yes, Sir.

8 0. Would you pasically state the pép;:giof this

9 application?

10 A We are asking for permission to arill 2 salt water
11 || aisposal well, Our NumbeXx a-22 to be 1ocated eight hundred

and seventeen fect from the north 1ine and nine hundred and

Township 22

13 sixty-five feet from the east 1ine of gsection 22,

Lea County: New Mexiépi 1t will be

14 south, rRange 37 East:

a disposal vwe

15 11 to serve thekBlinebry—Drinkard galt Water

16 pisposal system.

17 0. pefore getting jnto the well jtseli could you

18 || please give us a little history outlining the reason for

A. yes, if you remembeX s it was necessaxy for us to

close in our SWD H-35 by @ jetter directive of Mr. Joe ramey s

and this girective directed us to close in the well geptenber

23 726th at eight A.M. We actually closed in the well September

04 || 19th at ‘eight A.M. This water that had been aidposed in

25\ SWD'H—35 was pumped and 18 pbeind pumped up a remporary line

\ .
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up to our salt water disposal well SWQ C~2. This weil is
taking approrimately three hundred and seventy—fbur bérrels
an hour average. That is a twenty-four hour average‘on the
well, and it is necessary for ﬁs to acidize the well monthly
to keep this rate up.

By drilling this SWD A-22 we will be able to divert
some of the water that would normally flow tc thé'ﬁ-BS and we
will divert it to this A-22,

0 Mr. Abbott, just to refresh the Commission's
pecollection, roughly how man§ wells were attached to the
SW-35 at the time you had to shut it in?

A One hundred and ninety-three producing wells.

Q And how many wells are in your entire system?
A Around four hundred.
0. Is there any limitation as to the amount of water

you can inject into the C-2 well?

A Yes, it is limited due to thé hearing which we
were restricted to opening up certain perforations, and it is
running at about capacity now. This average of three seventy-
four per hour, twenty-four hour average means tf%t*at times
the rates exceeds four hundred barrels an hour; and I think

it is about at the capacity of the well. This is by gravity,

¢

by the way, gravity into the well. ;AS,'ﬁ

0. Will your auéhority to inject inte .ris C-Z well

be diminished on February 7th?

-
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1 A, Yes, the order giving us permission to perforate
2 lsome additional zones in the C-2 limited this production for

e ' 3 |la period of, I believe it was four months, and that means that

4 by February 7th we will have to pack off‘certain perforacions
5 ithat are-alleged to interfere with oil production'in that

ff@ ﬂ - 6larea. |

7 0. Now, in connection with your applicatioﬁ did you

8llfile a Form C-108?

e g 9 A Yes, sir.
Ll 8 ®
) : .E"g 10 0. This has been marked Exhibit Number One?
; (2] 8 §§
L s " A Yes.
-%.?.;S
D °:§§§ 12 0. Would you please refer to this and explain to the
P g,»(gﬁ
Cin Xag ” ;
: .E §§§- 13§ Commission what ‘you propose to do pursuant to this?
. O~ g
P B 3s8
.y g yz& 14 A, Yes, sir. This Form C-108 shows that we proposed
i P Ea:s .
¢ T . . . .
} - =] %: 15 [ to set three hundred and fifteen feet of nine-and-five-eighths
B 8 ,
' S . :
¢ ' 8 16 |l inch surface casing and cement it with one hundred and sixty
2 a - 1 . . .
. : E 17 || sacks of cement which should circulate the cement.
- 18 Then we propose to drill to a total depth of
rat . . . . .
19 i| approximately five thousand feet and swing seven-inch casing

20 | and set it at about four thousand and use sufficient cement
21 || to bring the cement up and tie it into the surface casing.

22 | Then we plan to run four thousand feet of plastic line, five-
23 || and-a-half inch»tubing in the well and we hope that we will
24 || get a well that will take the water by gravity. We plan to

25 || acidize it at completionrwith ten thousand gallons of acid.
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But the Fornm C-108 has been sent to’the following
dperatérs listed down there: J, jy. Hendrix, Gulﬁ 0il,
Continenta} 0il, Anadarko, Exxon and Amerada Hess. 8o they
have receiveq this forn, Plus the exhibits ang application for
hearing,

0 These parties that you have just named are the
offset operators within a tﬁo—mile area? W
A, Yes, sir.n

0. Referring to what has been marked as Exhibit A

will you Please identify it and tell what that shows?

A Exhibit whicho
0. Exhibit Two, c..cuse me.
A, Exhibit Two is g Plat of the area showing the

'proposed location of this disposal well, A-22, You notice

that it falls on a Amerada-Wood lease in the northeast of

the northeast of the section, The reason we picked this
location, there is a'history in this area of lost circulation
when some of these deeper wells were drilled, ang also vhere
is a history of stuck drill pPipe in this immediate area

which indicates differentiai thickening in the San Andres and’

we think that this wel] will make a gooq Gisposal well ang

take the water by gravity,
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1 [fthis well 'is, we had to locate it first geographically,

2 [stratigraphically on tép of the surface of the land so that

e LQ%3 our existing disposal lines could be tied in and the water

4 lwill gravity to this location withéut pumping a bunch of water.
ir” 5 0 ﬁéfore we gei,back to the pumping of the water and
§$m 5Athe gravity to the present location, will you please refer to

7 {Exhibit Three and tell what that is and explain it?

USTRIN. W

1 8 A Exhibit Three is just a diagrammatic sketch oﬁkphe
9 weil, the information has been given on the C-108. “Xf |
0y A And referring to what has been marked as Exhibié'
1 [[Four will you please identify that?

12 A. Exhibit Four is our map, line map, and showing how ‘

13 llwe plan o tie in the lines to this disposal well. We have

Phone (505) 982-9212

14 jia line to the north of this location, and we plan to tie

General Court Reporting Service :
825 Calle Mejia, No. 122, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

15|that in with a four-inch PVC line and then also there is

sid morrish reporting service

kS
(s
[N

16 l quite a lot of water being produced and disposed down the

oo L r e e et e

Bay 17 feight-inch line to the south of this we11 and that water will
{ 18 || be diverted to our A-22, 1

19 0. Generally the water that is currently going into
20 ji the SWD 35, or was until September 19th, will be diverted’

N 21'

22 . A Yes, we do plan also -- it's according to what

to this well?

23 || permission we can receive from the Conservation Commission,

, 24 || but we plan to also run a four-inch line up to this eight~ P

b 25 || inch line so that we can pump the water'by centrifugal puwp?’
i \$4
“f;.j;‘

i
!
2
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from the H-35 location and it will gravity back up to the ;
A-22 location.
0 Will that go along your present line along the east

side of Sections 23, 26 and 357

A Yeah, it's actua11y>alohg the east line of Section
26 and 35.
0. Are there other injection wells in the area of

:this Section 22, Mr. Abbott, to youéfknowledge?
| a. Yeah, I believe éhere are. They may be marked on
vour exhibit, Jim. No, on this ﬁxhibit Two. Are they shown
on yours?

Q. , Would this be the well in the northwest quarter of

the inorthwest quarter of Section 147

A. Yes.

0. And other wells in Section 10 And 11?

) Yes, that's right.

0 .Could you identify these wells?

A, I believe the well in the northwest northwest of

14 is an Anadarko. It may be a disposal well.
Up in the Section 11, I don't know whether that is
an 2nadarko well or not.
0. And how much water do you propose to inject into
this well, Mr. Abbott?
A Well, we have it on our application about twelve

thousand barrels a day, but at the present time it will
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Page 10

probably be less than that. It will be around two hundred
barrels an hour.

[ To Qour knowledge are there any wells producing
from this same formation in the area?

B Not that I know of. They are more oxr less wells
that are shallower and also deeper wells.

"0 This is a considerable distance from tﬁe Exxon
ﬁroduction in Section 2?

A Yes,; fdrtunately'it is, abouttthree miles, I think.

. Mr. Abbott, do you feel that this injection well |
and the program of disposing of water in this well will be
in the interest of conservation and prevent waste?

A. Yes, the operators that are parties to our system
need some relief on the disposél af produced water from the
whole area and we feel that this is a godd location and a
good spot to put the water. It is more or less down structure
on the San Andres from any producing wells in the Saﬁ Andres
and the only thing it might dc is increase the bottom-hole
preé;ﬁre in the San Andres formation, which should help any
0il production up structure.

0. What are the alternatives if you don't dispose df
‘this water in this well or some other well in the immediate
vicinity?

A Well, we would have to go outside the area and

attempt to find a disposal location which would run the cost

T
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[ ol

of disposal up for the operators.
0 Will this to your knowledge or in your opinion, will

this in fact impair the correlative rights of any offset

operators?
A No, sir.
1Q Or any other operators in the area?
‘A No. |
Q Were Exhibit Numbers Oﬁg through Four prepared by

Yyou or under your supervision?
A Yes, sir.

‘MR. JENNINGS: We offer these exhibits.

MR. NUTTER: Aqua Exhibits One thrbugh Four will be
admitted into evidence.,

Is that all of your direct, Mr. Jennings?

MR. JENNINGS: Yes, sir. |

MR. NUTTER: Are there any questions of this
witness?

MR.  KELLAHIN: 1If the Examiner please.

CROSS' EXAMINATION

BY MR. KELLAHIN:
0. Mr. Abbott, Agua, Inc. was a party to the Commission
Cas¢753]7{ the Hearing was held on December 3rd, 1975 con-

7

cerniilg’ the numerous waterflood units and disposal problems

in ﬁhis particular area, you were a party to that Hearing,
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| were you not?
A Yes, sir.
0. Do you recall the testimony in thét particular Case‘

with regards to the wélls that wére préblem welléikn the
area?

A Yes, sir.

0. In qeheral your proposed site for A—22‘in Section 22
is largely in the center of what I'll term'a problemn well
area, is it not?

A Evidently. Yes, sir, it is part of -- it's in one

of these 36 sections.

be fresh water above three hundred feet.
Q‘ In your opinion will this disposal water be
properly contained within the San Andres formation?
A Yeos, sir.

0 Even in light of the present difficulty with this

0. You intend to dispose of the water, I assume, in |
this Blinebry-Drinkard‘éormation? |

A We plan to dispose of it in the San Andres formation.
H 'Q In the San Andres formation?

- A Yes, sir.

Q Are you aware of any fresh water sources in the
area? ’"

A No, not where we are Qoing to dispose, there is
probably fresh water above three hundred feet or there may
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particular area?

B .

2 A. Yes.
L : } - 3 0. . Do you intend to treat the disposed water in any
%‘ 4 way? _ ) e
%:ﬁ 51 A . No, we’do not, other thanvprovide'about four hours
gem 6 gétéligg time before injection and skimming of oils from the
! ' ¢
%( 7 || water. |
s , :
gﬁ. 8 0. What type of system do you have to set up in order i

9l to have it settling, a tank or something?

g
Q0 &
3 .
'E g L A We have to provide for two thousand barrel storage
1 g = ‘ ,
5 50559 1l tanks that will probably be low thousand barrel tanks where
’ v oﬂ .‘qu;g : , ) ’
T §;§:§ 12 | the water will be disposed of from the bottom part of the
L Sz : ,
:- BYE 13 canks.
e BS-E
P Eigé . .
C L gng‘ 14 0. Where will these tanks be located, at the well site?
"f Eazas .
Dy -u»f 15 A At the well site, ves.
- R @ E‘ ”
Ko 5 ) .
g 16 0. -You have indicated that you have a temporary line

f ! 17 || running from the H»3sbdisposa1 well to the C-2 disposal well,

ey ‘ 18r|what's that distance?
e o
: 19 A About six miles.
L : . ~
C i 20 0. What is the size of your disposal line?
. s 21”_ a It's six~inch PVC.
o ‘ |
s 22 S0 You indicated you were pumping that?
i
3 23H A. YeS.
23
: 24 0 What type of pumping eguipment are you using? <
ke

b 2% A We are using at present two triplex pumps at the
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H-35, they are bundréd—and—fifty horse triplex plunger
pumps. |
0. “Those punps working together are ahle to nove wha;
volume Of water? B ,

A Wwell, the average is three hundred and seventy~-four

parrels a day: put we can pump in excess of —— I mean three

hundred and seventy-four parrels per hour, but we can punp

0. what is the source of that water now being disposed

qf in the C-2 well?

A At the present:time it is from all of the producing
koil wells in the Qhole system, which are in excess of four
hundred producing wells.

\Q Okay. Instead of injecting water at your proposed

jocation in an area of some concern, what alternatives have

you examined to give you a different disposal area other than
this particular site?

A We haven't at the present time jooked at any other ‘

area in that this Hearing concerning this area will be

continued until today-.

0. Have you examined the possibility of installing
a disposal well farther to the east of the present floods?
A No, the San Andres isn't developed to the east that

we know of where it has sufficient porosity and permeability

to take the water by gravity.
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0 Are there any other foimations that you could dispoSé
of water in other than the San Andres to the east?
“ A Not that we know of.
0. I sce your disposal lines %fe reasonably'well
develapedvtc‘tge west side of the flood, what are the

possibilities or have you examined the p6ssibilities'of using

la disposal well to the west of the problem area?

A No, as you go west the elzsvation of the ground, the
topography of the ground goes up to an elevation where

these lines will not provide gravity to the well site.

|

0 »What is the difference in elevation from the H-35
| site to the C-2 site?
A It is approximately a hundred and fifty feet.

0. Aren't the elevations from the H-3%5 site going west

less than the hundred and fifty feet that you mentioned?
A Yeéh, they probably are less, right.

0. Well, then it would be easier to move your water

in a westerly direction as opposed to continuing in a northerlyj"

direction?
A. Possibly.

0 The difficulty then of pumping the fluids teo the
west up the elevation is‘égitainly less than your present
system aliows you?

A Yes, but the disébgal syStem is designed for

gravity flow to the H~35 location and all of the lines are

~-..
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aesigned to gravity rhat water to that jocation so any

oy 7 2 lgiversion from there would !}gve ro start at the »t§v35 and

. - 3 then‘ﬂthe—water would have to be pumped ro a nevw wel_l jocation.
Q. Have You made an 'examination of the economics

E involvez_i in setting uP a site ro the west of the_field?

A No, sir: we haven't.

o Have YCU conducted any water analysis of your present

aisposal water?

3 A yes, we have:
. g = ’
= 8 10 0. in general terms, what do those analyses conclude?
A
s 3 g gz )
® S Q‘E’E‘: L A It is typical aisposal prine.. 1 think the chloride i
o j [V
: = g
! i .
s % ‘gs§ around t‘nirty-—five ghousand parts per million.
. L %&3@ _ ,
,,,,, . # = Rv:S .
. 1 .t:éﬁé 13 0. How G0 You propose t© treat Yyour p-22 wellys do you
AR . '80'-‘0: . '
o L %g_z; 14 || propose tO rreat it with acid as you did your C-2?
O .
" . e < 32 15 A. Yes, W€ plan O acidize it with ten thousand
'Z' -] O
L a 16 || gallons of fifteen percent 'hydrocloric acid.
i ) | |
o 17 MR. KELLAHIN: 1 don't pelieve T have any curthey
P 18 || questions’ at this time.
'J‘Tiy
o
- cROSS_EXBMINATION
. 21 | oy MR, NUTTER:
‘.1 : - Y - . o
22 o mr. Abbott: referiing ©© your gxhibit Number
Bk
e 23 || three which ig the schematic aiagran of che well, T 5€€
. /i
\ 24 five-and—?-:“-‘—half inch internally plastic coated tubing hangind
o o . .
o6\l in the well and an oil planket 11 the annulus to prevent
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- 1 lcorrosion?

2 A. Right. o
- 3 o Now pursuant to the National Clean Drinking Watér

v : 4 IAct, the Feds have been working on and are continuing to work

N 5 |lon some rather stringent regulations gSQérﬁiﬁgm§H£€:€5é§“ééif‘fﬁ

6 {well iniections. We c£2ll them injection wells; they call

O T

H .
7 {{them well injections, and these regulations will be used as

¥/ S
s I . ]
- .?;LJK? 3:1 8 [guidelines for states to follow if they are going to continue
b 3 9 o have jurisdiction over'well injections and in all probabilitﬂ
S o
B i o @ @ - ’
P -§ 8 10 jthese guidelines and these regqulations are going to require
13 E .
ca gid L N
C Boﬁgﬂ 11 l|packers in most cases on well injections.
Poran =&t
i B0 L N
: . -5”0;‘
Lo E;g;g 12 A They don't understand the problem.
P Sg2
o R
;o “§§§ 13 0 I don't know whether they understand the problem or
- -ﬁ S Q
).' 3 ou 2-:5
e Ei2< 14 {not. P
bt Qi
: g°s c '
o o % 15 A The reason you load the annulus with oil is oil is
“ T ‘a (-.) ‘ ' .
e g 16 llight, it floats on water, so you calculate the gravity of

17 loil to put on this water, you know the specific gravity of the
18 [water, you know the bottom-hole pressure so you apply a |

positivre pressure to this 0il, you close the valve and you

P put a pressure gauge on it. It can't go anyplace unless
3£

21 lyou have a leak in your tubing or the casing. If you have

i 22 |la leak the pressure will decrease and then you will know you “'

L I

23 rave a leak. All right, now, if you use a packer and you
. ' 24 fvon't know if you have a leak or do not have a leak. I mean

¥t 2 [lit is just a mistake.
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1 0. Well, in the event that they come cut with a

2 regulation and probably wﬁét is going to happen ‘is that

[ 3 lwell injections that the Commission has previously approved
n - 4 lare going to have to be re-approved one way or another. In

P 5|l the event that they do require that packers be installed will

’ e 6llit be possibie to get a packer that fits between five~and-a-
: ~ " 7 lnalf tubing and seven-inch casing? ) o
FR— |
o 8 A Yes. I believe it i€ just fine with a disposal well
g 8 lor injection well where you are applying pressure, b'ut for a
: P _
'g 8% 10 Il well ‘on gravity you need the informa‘tion and the wells that
; iégg 1T} I have completed in the Hobbs salt water disposal system,
gggg -12 the Eunice-Monument disposal system, there are fiftgen or
- ;§S§ 13 | twenty wells ‘and they were completed over twenty years ago
‘ 'g §§§. 14 | and they have worked just fine.
) , :g § 15 0 I realize that we have had many wells over a
o g 16 |l long period of time that have been completed with this oil
B: 7 I blanket annulus. Now what about the situation, Mr. Abbott,
- 18 | where you may cease injéction for one reason or another for
. 19 [l a period of time and you have been injecting ‘in the well on
- 20 || gravity and the back pressure on the formation is low
21 | enough that the hydrostatic head of the fluid in the wellbore
o 22 ovércomes that and the fluid flows off into the formation?
. 231 A Well, that is why you have to put a sufficient
24 || API gravity oil in the annulus so that this won't happen,
H 2 Under static conditiens you should have at least fifty
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to a sufficient elevation and by sizing the pump properly
we can pump the water from H~35 back up io this:Aezz‘wgl;,
‘g Will it require additional lines?
A, | Yes, sif.

MR. JENNINGS:. I believe‘that's all.
MR. NUTTER: Any further questions of 'the witness?
He may be excused. | |

(THEREUPON, the witness was excusgd.)

MR. NUTTER: We will take a fifteen minute recess.

{(THEREUPON, the Hearing was in recess.)

MR. NUTTER: For the benefit of any of you who
may be interested and didn't understand that conversation

I was having with Mr. Hinkle, Case Number 5571 will definitely

not be heard until after lunch. I don't know what time it
will come on, but it will be after lunch.
| The Hearing will come to order, please, we will
resume again with Case Number 5592.
MR. JENNIN@S: Mr. Examiner, may I ask a couple
more questions?
MR. NUTTER: You have some mo;e on redirect, okay.

the witness was recalled.)

(THEREUPON,
REDIRECT EXAMINATION (Confinued) -
BY MR. JENNINGS:
0. - ‘Mr. Abbott, I think you stated that you have

heretofore mailed copies of your application and exhibits to
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1 fthe offset operators? .

! ' 2 A That's right.

? ~ . 3 v 0. Have anyv of them advised you that they do not approve
2 >f“? 4 lor object to the present locatibn?
5 A. No one has advised us that they object to the
6 locatjon, Also I want to poiht out that the surface of

7) this land that we planned to drill a disposal well on 1s owned

#,,. 4 N : - 8[ by Cities Service Oil Company and we are negotiating a surface
f 3 9 |l lease with Cities Service, so they evidently approve.
, 2 ,
' Q@ oo
; -g 8 10 0. Has Cities Service even indicated that they might
T > .
' £x 11 || sell you the surface?
t Gotaz.-‘
s N

, 8558 .
o & §§§ 12 A That's right.
.. Bidg .
S ;:gﬁ% 13 0 One othexr question, have you explored the possibilitq
L. &’SGE l
P E §%§ 14 | of other locations?

bek 8 .

g%

. o ; ' 15 A Yes, sir. The selection of this A-22 well was —-
! ' ® O , ‘ ) .
. S 16 || we hired a consulting geologist to study well records and
{ i 17 || drilling records of the whole area and he came up with this
; o .
C 18 || location because of the development, porosity and permeability
I}
Lo 19 || development in the San Andres formation and because of that

Fos

P 20 || we think that we will drill a well that will take the water

by

‘ 21 || by gravity. .

: N
Pl 22 Q. Mr. Abbottﬁiai%uming that you drill the well out
‘ 23 || of the area where currently the wells being disposed of
e P . -

24 || are located do you anticipate additional cost?

s 25 A Yes, an additional .cost for pumps, lines, right-of-
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i way, and, of course, the operational costs will increase.
l 2 _ 0. Is the present location the one you consider the
/i‘l 3 | most economical?
. 4 © A Yes, sir. 4
. : 5 0. Have you had .experience obtaining r—ight-of—way in
fg" 6| the area of this well?
N 5 7 A Yes.
i a“‘l 8 0. In your experience what can you expect to pay for
% g 9 || pipeiine right-of-way?
i - |
E -E ,g 10 A, It's a very difficult area to deal with the land
S : 3 ) ‘ e
R D oy
B . ;§§~ 1t || owners and we expect the cost of the right-of-way will be
. £ 5048 .
:,"- =.§£2 12 .
> i 5 §a% very expensive.
[~ TR =PEN
Q X g
_: 3942 13 1) Do you have any idea as to the dollar expense?
_" -
- =R P ' L -
w 5 g? 14 A, Viell, it will probably start around ten dollars a
,‘ g8%¢ | .
. o e 15 (| rod.
i i I |
Lt y i g 16 MR. JENNINGS: That's all, 1 have no further ‘
17 I questions.

18 MR. NUTTER: Are there any further questions of
19 || Mr. Abbot?
20 MR. KELLAHIN: If the Examiner please.

21

23 || BY MR. KELLAHIN:

24 0 4 Mr. Abbott, you mentionec awhile ago that you

25 hadn t made any economic studies of the fea51b111ty of

I

! 22 RECROSS EXAMINATION
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1 placing the well to the west of the present flood, now you

?ﬁg 2 lltell me you have made éxtensive studies of alternatives. What

?sé’ 3llis the actual dollar figure of this proposal that you have
4 going‘to cost?

5 A.  Our AFE which has been submitted to the operators
- - 6|lfor drilling and equipping this well and running the lines is "

two hundred and siXty—niné thousand dollars. At the present

P

R R R N
~

time we have approximately eleven percent approval for this

i 8
b g 9 IAFE.
i s = .
: 'E .g g 0. And what is the total cost of placing a disposal well
: g &= '
. so& e M to the west of there?
; g 258 . ' , “
4 = ! - ‘ : :
S 'g ggg 12 A Well, it would increase over that two hundred and
[ n\l -~
St @ A2
! _; 54° 13 i sixty-nine thousand dollars in that we would have to run more
L w O 5 _
[ 2] = 508 .
;;1 g y;* 14 i 1ines and also buy some pumps to push the water over to it.
g%% |
= . . .
Dis o 3 15 0. What is the actual dollar figure, do you have that? F
o ®
. O 3 | v
~ ; b 16 A I have no idea.
T ’
e 17 0. Could you give me an estimate of what the increase
L 18 |l would be over the two hundrecd and sixty-nine thousand dollars?
.
“ 19 A I would be safe to say that it would increase it at
oty
g 20 || least fifty percent.
o 21 0 You have indicated that you haven't had any
! 22 || objections from the offset operators in regards to the
i ..
» 23 || disposal well. Anadarko hasn't agreed to your proposed
k 24F location, has it?
N 25 A No.
j {
ks
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: 1 "Q Does anyoné else object besides Anadarko?
. 2 A No, not that I know of. Of course, we didn't know Il .
- . 3 | that Anadarko objected until this Hearing.
o 4 '~ MR. KELLAHIN: No further questions. S
‘ .
[ - . b
; 5 MR. NUTTER: .Are there any further questions 4f
e . 6| Mr. Abbott? He may be excused.
. ’ !
i 7 (THEREUPON, the witness was excused.)
Pope ’ »
P , 8 MR. NUTTER: Do you have anything further, Mr.
e s ’
(o 3 9 il Jennings?
b @
D E 8 10 MR. JENNINGS. No.
; % 4
; Q = | :
; abéﬁﬂ 1 MR. NUTTER: Mr. Kellahin, call your witness.
B - \
- g‘ Tég 12 DAN KERNAGHAN
¢ S8 :
[ . Qg{gw ) ] . 3
P *'gﬁg. 13| called as a witness, having been first duly sworn, was
: L 80 )
L ) E_)"‘g
o g f2& 14 | examined and testified as follows:
. ™ Eacg‘ i )
, = 16
. P ‘ Q -
R g |
- g8 16 DIRECT EXAMINATION
A 17 || BY MR. KELLAHIN:
o ]
- 18 0. P;ease state your name, by whom you are employed F
e 19 || and in what capacity?
‘ 20 A My name is Dan Kernaghan, I'm employed by Anadarko
22 R
21 || Production Company as a Division Evaluation Engineer.
" am 22 | .0 Mr. Kernaghun, are you familiar with the facts |
’ 23 surrounding this particular application by Agua, Inc.?
=8 : ) o
24 A Yes, sir, I am.
B 25’ 0 What is your familiarity with the area? “
- "




red

- ' ‘ : Page 25

! A Well, I have studied this aréénfor several years bﬁ
:,z 2 n;w‘and I have been involved in the previoﬁs dearing and with
B e 3 lour waterflood that is active in that area.
i 4 0. Does Anadarko maintain a waterflood project in that
252 - S5)area?
%f% : 6 A Yes, they do. (
?1} ; 7 0. It is outlined on one of your exhibits?
é{j 8 A Yes, sir, it is, on Exhibit One.
fa 9 MR. KELLAHIN: 1If thé Examiner élease, are the

- 10]lwitness's qualifications acceptable?
n MR. NUTTER: Yes, they are.
12 0 (Mr. Kellahin continuing.) Mr. Kernaghan, would

1B you refer to Exhibit Number One and identify it? i

General Court Reporting Service
Phone (505) 982-9212

825 Calle Mejia, No. 122, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

14 A Exhibit Number One shows the wells defined as

sid morrish reporting service

15 | problém wells in Commission Order R-5003 issued last April.
16 | Tt shows the location of where Agua proposes to drill their
17 || A-22 wel; and a circle that represents a one-mile radius

18 || from this proposed location.

e |

19 0. What's the outline of the Anadarko flood?

20 A -~ The cross-hatched outline *that goes along the

21 || north boundary of Sections 21 and 22 and then it continues

- 22 || southerly through Sections 23 and 26. P
iq 23 0 The proposeéd disposal well is within Anadarko's
24 || unit?

m 25 A, Yes, it is.
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- 0 Mr. Kernaghan, what are Anadarko's specific

2 6bjections'to the proposed Agua, Inc. disposal well in

"~ 3 flsection 222

4 2 Well, we feel that the location of this well at
5lithis spof would place a further and unnecessary burden on the

. € lwells that have alleady been recognized as creating a

7 lproblem in the water movement to shallow zones throughout

8 this area.

- 8 9 0 itas Anadarko completed its remedial work on the
B =~
. & o
x 1 _ .
: 'E .g 10 designated problem wells within its unit?
@ 3 1"
, TR A. Yes, we have.
:, g 8s3 :
g _— s §§g 12 0. What potential effect does this disposal well have
i [= V- : E
” 0 %33
' _Eggs,? 13 flupon that remedial work?
% O 8
i = §2E . . N .
- g e 14 A Well, if the remedial work is a hundred percent
. ' go% o
= .
o ° 3 15 §| successful, it would probably have no effect, but we are
. ! 5 3
]
-]

16  pushing the issue to say that the introduction of these»large
17 || volumes of water into an area that has had a problem in ﬁhe
18 f past will not add further to the problém.

19 0 Are‘you familiar with the quality of disposal water
20 | that is intended for injecéioﬁ in this well?

21 - B Yes, we made some analyses of it.

T 22 ) Based upon that analyéis do you have any conclusions

23l with regards to the water to be disposed?
24 A In comparison to waters that we have injected in

i 25 || the unit and other places, we feel that this water would cause
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! |loroblems in the long run injecting into a formation without

2 |treatment that®-- problems such as plugging, high injection

o , 3 lpressures would result in the use of this water.

4 0. What kind of specific problems do you think you
5 [would encounter with the injection of th_is well water?
,5. ' A Flugging of the formation face.

. 3 0. You heard Mr. Abbott testify that they proposed to

St e o e

8 flinstall scme type of settling tanks at the location of the

9 |disposal wéll. In your opinion will that adequately handle

L @ §
by E ,,'% ‘Q the water problen? | |
: iégg 1 A. Well, the ané’ly:g;is that we had made indicated that
‘ » gg‘é% 12l retenzion far in excess of the four hours would be required.
: -;:g,g% 13 || These analyses, I believe, have been sent to the Commission
‘: | 'g Ei‘% 14 )l in the past. We havé had some correspondence regarding this
N ey :; é 15 || before and I believe that some of this was attached to it.
) b § 16 . 0. Do:you have those water analyses available?
‘."; R :m 17 A No, like I say, T think it has been --
TR 0. Can you submit them at a later date?
19 A If it is desired we can. If the copies aren't
f: 20 || available in your office we can submit them.
5 yal MR. NUTTER: I think we ought to have'new copies
: o ) 22 || for this Case file. : »/II
' ‘m | 23 MR. KELLAHIN: Okay, we will furnish them. | N
. 24 0 ._ (Mr. Kéllahin continuing.) How does the volume |
: ta 25 || of aigpo‘sa‘l" water as preoposed by Agqua, Inc. compare to the
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. 1 [total volume of water being disposed by Anadarko in this

2 |flood?

3 a. They will be putting essentially as much water into
S . 4 this one well as we are putfing in our whole ﬁnit right now.
R SN ’ - 5 |It is goirg to introduce, in my opinion,_a severe lcoad on

6 [the formation at this location.

PR | 7 0. In your opinion, Mr. Kernaghan, the graﬂting df
v - g|lthis particular application by Agua, Inc. would not be in

9 [lthe best interests of conservation?

10 A, Well, I think it will further aggravate a problem
11 {that has not been in the best interestsiof conservation in
12 ||[the past.

13 0. Was Exhibit One eithexr 'prepared by you directly or

Phone (505) 982-9212

14 [lunder your direction and supervision?

General Court Reporting Service
825 Calle Mejia, No. 122, Sunta Fe, New Mexico 87501

15 A, Yes, it was.

sid morrish reporting service

15' 0. With regards to this injection of water, Mr.
17 [Kernaghan, you mentioned that it would stop up the formation.

13 [|[Apart from stopping up the formation, what then is the

;‘“ 1a |[result of the continued injection of this disposal water?
S 20 A Well, it just takes higher and higher pressures to

21 [[put it away and eventually it will just fracture the formation

v 22 |[1f yon continue high enough with the injection pressures.
23 Q. And that is a potential risk to your remedial work
24 [|[that you are concerned about, isn't it?

4 25 A Well, that is a risk, yes, and in the vicinity of
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that wellboré,/but there is further potentiai’risk to the
remedial work. The introduction of those volumes of water
is going to increase the bottom-hole pressure in the San Andres
I don't think iheréris any real question abbut that and
increasing the bottni-hole pressure is going'to put a further
strain on the remedial work.

MR. KELLAHIN: - That concludes our direc£ examination
and we move the introductidn”;f Exhibit One.

MR. NUTTER: Anadarko's Exhibit Number One will be
gcdepted into evidence.

Any questions of Mr., Kernaghan?

MR. JENNINGS: Yes.

MR. NUTTER: Mr. Jennings?

CROSS EXAMINATION

BY MR. JENNINGS:

0. Mr. Kernaghan, what zones are your wells producing

from?

A The Penrose, the bottom zone of the Queen.

0. And what is the deepest depth frem which you are
producing?

A. Oh, probably thirtry-six hundred feet, thirty-six -
fifty.

0.  Now, you hava said that you have completed your

remedial work, would you explain to me how the injection of
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- et T e

s i
PR
i

b 1 {|this water bng d?ibyAinto the lower zone will affect your
. ﬂ 2 jwells if your remedial work was properly done?
4 3 A, our remediﬁllworkkprobably won't be affected

;

mony presented last December indicated

4 lwhatsoever. The Yesti

5 that the problem was deep, with wells that penetrated éhe

6 ||Queen sand ané'penetrated the San Andres also to be completed

i'“ ’ 7 {lin deeper formations, the Drinkérd, the Blinebry,.the Paddock,
;i 8 |the McKee, the Ellenhburger, the Simpson, anq these wells in

9 la great many cases had open annuluses behind the production

10 |string of casing, Qhere the cement was not brought up to cover
11 leither the San Andres or the Queen, and an injection of water

12 lin all probability was migrating behind these annuluses,

P

13 [through these annuluses behind- the casing and migrating to both

Phone (505) 982-9212

14 llshallow formations and all over the place.

General Court Reporting Service
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15 The majority of the work that was required was to
16 {|bring the cement up behind the pipe in these deeper wells and
17 |l[we have not yet had testimgny to say what the status of this
18 |{|remedial work is;
S 19 0. 75 your knowledge are there any operators in the
B 20 {larea who have not performed‘the remedial work directed by
21 lithe Commission?
:q'f - 22 A Z'm not an authority on that. = That testimony will
23 {prokably be prasented luter.
et .
24 0 Just answer my gquestion.

e 25 A To my knowledge, no.: -

(&
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Hearing when there was some quection of you acquiring some of
the Agqua water to --

A Yes.

0. That was the occasion of the analysis?

A Yes.

0. And you elected not to acquire any Agua water?

A *Uh~ﬁuh._ We didn't want to take the Agﬁa watef as

it was and put in our flocod, no, we didn't think it was of
a gquality ~-- we thought it would cause us problems to use
;hat as injection water in flood without adequate treatment.
0. Do you have any fault: to find with the proposed
completion of the Agua injection well?
A No, sir.
MR. JENNINGS: That's all.
Mﬁ. NUTTER: Any further questions of Mr.
Kernaghan? He may be excused.
(THEREUPON, the witness was excused.)
MR. NUTTER: Do you have anything further, Mr.
Kellahin?
MR. KELLAHIN: No, sir.
MR. NUTTER: Does anyone have anything further they
wish to offer in Case Number 5592? |

We will take the Case under advisement.
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REPORTER'S CERTIFICATE
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certify that the foregding and attached Tfaﬁgcript of Hearing
before the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission was‘reported
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3 conplele recourd of the procecedings in

the. Ex“'nlner hearing of Case HNo. bé’ Z
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New Mexlco 0i1l Conservatlon Commissi;n
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TASON W KELLA POST OFFICE BOX 1769 . ot
. KELLAHIN L
ROBERT =, FOX SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 T o82-4
. ? ELEPHONE -4315
W.THOMAS KELLAHIN ; ArEA CODE 505

AN Y R LR e e

December 3, 1975

' Mr. Dan Nutter
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

P.O. Box 2088 .
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re:{_ NMOCC Case 5592
Agua Inc. A

BTN R SR L i

Dear Dan:

In accordance with your request, please fing
enclosed the water analysis and the performance curve
for the Anadarko Langlie Mattix Penrose Sand Unit.

In addition, I have been informed by Mr. Irley
Bonnette, attorney for Anadarko, that Mr. Jim Jennings,
who represented Agua, has contracted him to propose
the following settlement:

That Anadarko will withdraw its ob-
jection to the salt water dis“osal location
provided that Agua will inject'into the San
Andres formation only and will not exceed
atmospheric pressure at the wellhead.

This settlement is acceptable to Anadarko provided

it becomes a part of the Commission's order. Mi.
Jennings has not reconfirmed the settlement.

W. Thomas/ Kellahin
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ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY

A Panhandle Eastern Pipe Line Company Subsidiary P.O. BOX 1330

Houston, Texas 77001
{713} 526-5421

IALEY BONNETTE

Vice Prosicent
Ganera! Attorney

November 25, 1975

Mr. W. Thomas Kellahin
Kellzhin and Fox

P. 0. Box 1769 .
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Hearing on proposed Agua Disposal Well - Langlie
Mattix Penrose Sand Unit

Dear Tom:

In accordance with the request of Mr. Dan Nﬁtter, T enclose herewith the
following: ’

(1) Original and one copy of graf* indicating the performance of the
Langlie Mattix Penrose Sand Unit prepared by Anadarko Production
Company and dated November 20, 1975,

(2) Two photostatic copies of Water Analyses No. 275160 prepared by
Martin Laboratories, Inc. (consisting of two pages) indicating
samples taken at Agua's disposal well at the times indicated.

(3) Two photostatic copies of Water f%nalyses No. 37513 prepared by
Martin Water Laboratories, Inc. indicating tests of samples
taken from the Agua disposal tank and the disposal line Tract
No. 8-4 of Agua

(4) Two photostatic copies of report labeled Laboratory No. 275159
which is a bacterial and chemical analysis of samples and data
taken from the Agua disposal well at the time and on the dates
irdicated.

The additional copy of each of the above enclosed herewith is for your files.

It can be seen from these reports and analyses that the solids in this water
are large sand, paraffinic and asvhaltic material in moderate to large parti-
cles, gyp crystals and calcium carbonate. In addition, the calcium carbonate
will result in scale forming.
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Mr. W. Thomas Kellahin
Kellahin-and Fox
November 25, 1975

—Page -2-

It is suggested that you call this to Mr. Nutter's attention when you'deliver
the above material to him. I am sure he is probably knowledgezble in this
area, but calling it to his attention may be helpful,

It will ‘be appreciated if you will telephone me when you have received this
material and prior to delivering it to Mr. Nutter.

Yours very/truly,

Iriey Bdnnétte

IB/bl
Enclosures




Martin Water Laboratories . Inc.

?. 0. BOX 1448 408 W. iLLINOIS
PHUNZ '943.3234 OR 363.1040 MIDLAND, TEXAS 7370}
MONAHANS, TEXAS 70758 HESULT OF WATER ANALYSES PHONE 683.432)
‘ . LADORATORY NO.. 275169(_
3 o .2 Lo Herb:‘iﬁenuelson SAMPLE RECEIVED 2-14-75
S P. 0. Box 806, Funice, New Mexico RESUL TS REPORTED 2-19-75
+ P ;
'4 [ FINN : - . -
‘o Selpany Anadarko Production Company Lease _ _Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit
¥ F\;K"'_:_[‘_D OR POOL Lanﬁlie—}lattix g
STCTION ___. BLOCK SURVEY _______ COUNTY Lea state . New Mexico

SOURCE OF SAMPLE AND DATE TAKEN: ‘
no. + Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc. disposal well @ 8:00 a.m.

2-8
_, Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc., disposal well @ 3:30 p.m. 2-8-
2-9
2-9

NO

; Disposal water - takea from Aqua, Inc. disposal well @ 8:00 a.n.

NO —
va. 4 Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc. disposal well @ 3:30 p.m. -9-75
REMARKS: s
] "~ CHEMICAL AND PHYSICAL PROPERTIES .
‘ H NO., 1 NO., 2 O, 3 M. 3
- E Saecific Gravity at 89° F. 1.0394 1,0403 1.0368 1,0402
s { pH When Sampled
. pit When Received 6.9 . 6.9 75_9 7.C
arearoenme aa iCOy 1,763 1,763 1,854 1,763
Supetsaturation as Csl03 225 250 340 365
. Uadarsaturation as Cal03 —-——— . joseho N ———— ———
o § Tei2f Hardnass as CaCO3 . 8, 200 81500 74 300 8 2 200 y
i E Caicivmzs Ca 1,940 1 2,060 1,920 2,020
. : 1 [Magznesium as Mz~ i 81’; ) o *814 608 765 3
s ‘ x Sodium andlor Potassiur l&, 958 20,422 ' 18 -_\234 20 ,074_____'_ §
i Suifate as SO4 1,350 1,305 ! 1,305 i 1,275
¥ | Chicride a3 CI - 33,024 35,510 31,248 34,799 ;
e 25 Fe 1.0 1.5 4 040 0,48, 3
'» ! Bzrium as Ba 0 0 _j 0 X 0 z
§ Turs iy, Elecwic 1t 10 - 11 S 19 :
1 g Color=s Pt 12 12 16 54 3
’"' ; Tc-’.zi_é-oi'ds.‘ Catculazed 57,847 61,904 55L169 60, 696 :
% Tomperarure °F. :
‘ Carzen Dicxide, Calculaied 370 370 297 282 5"
= Oisselved Oxygen, ¥Winkler e . 3
:; Hyi-ogen Sulfide 750 550 550 550 :;
fu{f Resiszivity, camsfm at 77° &. . 0. 140 Q. 136'r 0. 143 - .0.137 ;
5 Suspeaced Gil i R H
Fiizable Solids as me/ 69.3 1~ A5.0 | 12,5 56.8 %
§ Voluma Filtered, mi 460 ] 480 510 . 380
: i ]
‘ Rasults Reporizd As Milligrams Par Litzr ‘ i ;,
i Addricnal Oererminations And Remarks B — -
' i
!__. z
Farm Ne. 3
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7 ©. BOX 1488
pu"ﬁn/ -

E 943-3234 OR 563-1040
HAONAHANS, TEXAS 797586

Mr. Herb Henderson

Martin YWater Laboratories, Inc.

LABORATORY NO.
SAMPLE RECEIVED

RESULY OF WATER ANALYSES

403 W. ILLINOIS

RESULTS REPORTED

MIDELANN. TEXAS 75701
_ PHONE 0683-4321
275160
2-14-75
2-19-75

Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit

Laaglie-Matkix

YO:
P. 0. Box 806, Eunice, New Mexico
i a
COMPANY Anadarko Production Company LEAsE
F!ELD OR POOL
SECTION .- BLOCK SURVEY CouNTY

SOURCE OF SAMPLE AND DATTE TAKCN

“Lea

[

Inc. disposal weil'@

sTave_New Mexico

wn y Disposal water - taken from Aqua, 8:00 a.m. 2-10-75
no. 2 _Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc. disposal well @ 3:30-",‘«’{:".m. 2-10-75
~o. 3 _Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc. dispbsal well @ 8:00 a.u. 2-11-75
xo. a _Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Inc, disposal well @ 3:30 p,m, 2-11-75
REMARKS: - :
4 CHEMICAL AND PHYSICAL PROPERTIES )
4 NO. 1 NO. 2 MO. 3 HO. 4
? Spacific Gravity at 60° F. 1.0384 190389 1,0362 1.0407
ot Yinen Samptad . R
i pH When Received 6.9 .I‘; 2 7.0 7.0
5 Zicarbonaze as HCO3 1,793 l 806 1,836 1,757
E Suszrszizration as CaCo3 210 ?30 135 100
4 Unijzrsaturation as Callsz - - —_——— ———
E_'_ra:a.‘ Haréness as CalOz 7,800 8,300 7,800 9,100
E Catcivm 25 Ca 2,040 2,160 1,900 2,300
¥ Fagnesiun as Mg 656 705 741 814
:'E’ Sodium andfor Potassivm 20,046 20,087 17,997 19. 658
" Suiizie 25 504 1,290 1,365 1,305 )
Chloride as CI . 34, 444 342 799 31, 243 34,799
¢ ron 23 F.e 0.40 1.6 i 0.48 Oogé
§ Barigm 2s Bz 0 0 | 4] 0 T
E Turds tizy, Electric 15 43 7.6 ‘ 26 .._-.,
Cotor 25 Pt ’ 18 14 42, 3 42 :
Total Soiids, Calculated 60,269 60,922 55,027 60,602 Z
Temprrature °F. - H
. Carton Dioxids, Calcuiziec 376 199 294 1 281 i,
Oissolved Cxrygan. Winkler
Hydrogen Sulfide 675 650 i 675 650
Resistivity. ohms/m at 77° F. ! 0,137 0,136 0.148i 0,137 %
Suspendad Ol i o
Fiftrable Solids as m3/j 16.7 909 . 14.8__ 510
Votume Filterad, mi 450 130. ! 540 L 145 ]
i ! :
X

Resuits Reported As Milligrams Por Li rer

Additicral Detarminarions And Remarks The undersigned certifies “the above to be true and ‘correct

4

Ly

to the best of his knowledge and belief.

Form No. 3
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Way'lan C. Martin, M. A.



‘ Hartin Water Laboratories, Inc.
P. O. 80X (A0S ) 408 W. ILLINOIS

PHONE ©43.3234 OR 533-1040 ‘ :
L MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
MON.AHA}\IFS. TEXAS 79756 l-?.E.;SULT OF WATER ANALYSES PHONZ 683.4521
N LASORATORY NO. 37513
To: _Mr. Herb Henderson SalPLE REcEIVED __3-3-75
P. 701 Box 806, Eunice, New Mexico RESULTS REEORTES. o d=i9

JLanglie-Mattix Penrose Saad Unit

company _ Anadarkn Production Company LEass

< * B — H —r e e

FIELD OR PO0L Langlie "faftix i
SECTION BLOCK . SURVEY counTty _ _lea stav=z. New Mexico

SOURCE OF SAMPLE AND DATE TAKEN:
"o, 1 Disposal water - taken from Aqua, TInc. dlSBOS&l line @ tract §-4.

: no. 2 _Disposal water - .taken from Agua, Inc. dispgsal tapk,

! ’ 10, 3 Disposal water - taken from Aqua, Tnc. disvosal tank. 3-3-75
¢ . : 0. :
! EMARKS: . _~
. CHEMICAL AND PHYSICAL PROPERT Si55 T Ty
: 1 NOLT MO. 2 M9, 3 : ne. 43
o - ot —_— 3 ; MG,
§ t Spacific Gravity az 65° F. 1.0355 — 1.0382 1_30404 §
] % pH vizen Samplad < i i
f i pH Viben Rece: v-d o i ° 7 i
§ 4” E! 4 9 75 ‘_ 6.85 ; 6.9 | !
2 2,196 _+ 1,830 P 1,793 I e I
8 350 100 i 80
i 2 ~———— — ; o F
! : e — ~ - T R
% 1.7 — - ‘..4,800 ___ : - 8,000 ! 8,800 : 5
; 2 o i 1,920 i 2,320 a2 l;OQ_'w_“J 3
f E — d 753 ‘ I
i 5 14,259
‘ S S
é : ) . 1,008 418 )
! i 95,567 z
¢ 3 T }
iz B AR N A A S M W T
I _ [ T
i Co i YT
n i R 3
ik 5703 :
5 -
* L. — - : LI ..
1 | [
: -3 i ]
& : : % N SN
5 SRS ! ¥
: ST T T E T ; :
; 3 3 ! 1
| '
- r ;‘* Votuera Fidtared, 1l ‘i i ::
' L - i
: |
% i i { : . .
:\ ?’ '{23"‘"5 P\-"j‘:"e‘i Yos MG [‘l"'f‘.l"s _r iz T T ‘,‘::.
§_ #czivional Dersminavions And Remarks Microscopic examinations of the filtrable solids show
: t_ them to be similar to analysis #275159 (2-14-75) except we identified no sand . *
and also no calcium carbonate in the tank samples (there wgi_palcxum carbonate
at _Tract 8-4). We also noted the oil content prominently increases at the tank ;
as_compared to the sample at Tract 8-4, but w2 do not know whether the oil |
originates from another source or has accumulated exces sxvely ia the storage }
i tank. 7 : :
; = T - 7
! L - "’ %ﬁﬁﬂim-’»-r'w.“x:.nm
: Form No. 3 . . i :.,.' e N T
i g - Ay A T R T A .

B | o %&aylan C. Mariin, M. A.
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P. O. 80X 1468
MONAHANS, TEXAS 70788
PH. 943-3234 OR 383-1040

To: Mr.
P.

Herb Henderson

0. Box 806

Eunice, New Mexico

Compény:
County:

Anadarkc Production
Lea’ N- Mn -

Field: TLanglie-Mattix

Lease:

Martin Water Laboratories, Inc.
WATER CONSULTYANTS SINCE (1953 . 408 W. ILLINOIS

BACTERIAL AND CHEMICAL. ANALYSES

Co.

Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit

MIOLAND, TEXAS 73701
PHONE 683-4321

Laboratory No. 275159
Samples received 2-14-75
Results reported 2-19-75

Subject: To make microscopic examination of filtrable solids as described below.

Source of sample & date taken

1. Aqua
2. Aqua
3. Aqua
4, Aqua
5. Aqua
6. Aqua
7 . Aqua

disposal well @ 3&30

disposal well @UB:OO

disposal well @ 3:30

disposal well @ 8:00

disposal well @ 3:30

disposal well @ 8:00

disposal well @ 3}30

pm. 2-7-75

am. 2-8-75

pm, 2-8-75

am, 2-9-75

pm. 2-9-75 -

a.m, 2-10-75

pm- 2"10"75

Microscopic Examination of Solids

Mostly small to moderate with a few large
paraffinic, asphaltic, and sand particles,
Also a significant amount of calciur. carbo-
nate and iron sulfide.

Mostly moderate to large sand particles with
some small to moderate paraffinic particles
and calcium carbonate.

Mostly fine to moderate paraffinic and asphal-
tic particles with some moderate ta large
paraffinic material and sand. A few large
chips of ‘asphaltic material; a slight amount
of clusters of gyp crystals and calcium car-
bonate.

Mostly fine to small particles of paraffin
and a slight amount of moderate paraffin and
sand particles and calcium carbonate.

Mostly fine to small particles of paraffin and
sand, A slight amount of moderate sand and a

few large chips of asphaltic material and very
slight amount of gyp crystals aand calcium car-
bonate,

Mostly finme to small particles of paraffin and
sand and a moderate amount of calcium carbonate
and gyv crystals, SN

Mostly small to large paraffinic, asphaltic,
and sand particles with a substantial number
of largé\gﬁips of asphaltic material. Also
some calciim carbonate anl slight gyp crystals.




Mr. Hexb Hende¥hon, Anadarko'Production Co. - Laboratory Ngﬁ_275159 - DPage 2
(Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit) S

H

Source of sample and date taken Microscopic Examination of Solids
——===01 of Solids

8. Aqua disposal well @ 8:00 am. 2-11-75 Mostiy fine to moderate sized paraffinic;
- asphaltic, ang sand particies and a very
.slight amount of calecium carbonate, v

9. 'Aqua disposal well @ 3}30 pm. 2-11-75 Mostly lafge’chips of what appeared to pe

-

e

| KEY TO DESCRIPTION OF PARTICIE SIZING
T : Description Approximate Particle Size
‘ ; ' Fine - " Less than 51
: Smaltl ’ 5u - 35
Moderate 35u - 150
e f Large ‘ Larger than 1504
i

; ¢‘§emarks: The undersigned certifies the above to be true apd correct to the -best of his

"! knowledge and belief,
! . '

i :

o
i
!
!
|

NS N

T

: . : ‘ ___/4/21////5//%//: D
P : Wayldn C, Martin, M, A.
i
f:

| v , | | Mantin Water gagoua(ouiuv | \’“
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

JIN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
/CALLED BY THE OIL CONSTRVATION
|COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICQ FOR

THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERYNG:

. , CASE NO. 5592
. - 5 - B » Order No. R-5137

‘APPLICATION OF AGUA, INC. FOR" ‘SALT
iW’ATER DISPOSAL, LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

§ ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

I

; |BY_THE COMMISSION:

P
i

: : L This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on November 19, 1975,
v o s iat Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner, Daniel S. Nutter.

k NOW, on this 16th day of December, 1975, the Commission,

la quorum being present, having considered the testlmony, the record,
land the recommendations of the Examiner, and being fully advised
'in the premises,

i

FINDS:

It

Q (1) That due public notice having been given as required by ;
ilaw, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the subject
(matter thereof.

U (2) That the applicant, Agua, Inc., is the owner and operator
xof the Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System Well No. A-22 located 817 feet .
from the North line and 965 feet from the East line of Section 22, '
iTownship 22 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. ‘

;g (3) That the applicant proposes to utilize said well to dis-
‘pose of.produced salt water into the San Andres formation, with :
:injection into the open-hole interval from approximately 4,000

feet to 5,000 feet. '

’ (4) That the injection should be accomplished through 5 1/2--
‘inch plastic lined tubing hung at approximately 4000 feet; that
:the casing-tubing annulus should be filled with a hydrostatically
‘balanced column of inert fluid; and that a pressure gauge or
approved leak detection device shculd be attached to the annulus

in order to determine leakage in the casing or tubing.

i {(5) That the injection well or system should be eguipped
with a pop-off valve or acceptable substitute which will limit
‘the wellhead pressure on the injection well to no more than one
-hundred (100) »si, provided however, the Secretary-Director of
‘the Commission should have authority to increase the aforesaid
pressure limit if, in his judgement, conditions so warrant.

oy
f




; -2~ .
- Case No. 5592
: Order No. R-5137

(6) That the operator should notify the supervisor of the
‘ Hobbs district office of the Commission of the date and time of
. the installation of disposal equipment so that the same may bhe
. inspected.

: (7) That the operator should take all steps necessary to ;
., ensure that the injected water enters only the proposed Zi..jection
: interval and is not permitted to escape to other formations or

i onto the surface.

2 (8) That approval of the subject application will prevent
. the drilling of unnecessary wells and otherwise prevent waste
» and protect correlative rights.

i ‘; IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

! i (1) That the applicant, Agua, Inc., i8 hereby authorized to
; utilize its Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System Well No. A~22 located

817 feet from the North line and 965 feet from the East line of

i Section 22, Towns!ip 22 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea County, ,
& New Mexico, to di pose of produced salt water into the San Andres
 formation, injectlon to be accomplished through 5 1/2-inch tubing
. hung at approximately 4000 feet, with injection into the open- ‘
gihole interval from approximately 4,000 feet to 5,000 feet;

i PROVIDED HOWEVER, that the tubing shall be plastic-lined;

" that the casing-tubing annulus shall be filled with a hydrostatic-
‘ally balanced@ column of inert fluid; and that a pressure gauge x
* shall be attached to the annulus or the annulus shall be equipped
}fwith an approved leak detection device in order to determine leak-
‘ age in the casing or tubing. ,

b (2) That the injection well or system shall be equipped with
: a pop~off valve or acceptable substitute which will limit the wellr
"~ head pressure on the injection well to no more than one hundred ;

i (100) psi, provided however, the Secretary-Director of the Commis-

 sion shall have the authority to increase the aforesaid pressure

¢ 1imit upon satisfactory showing that such pressure limit increase
;13 warranted.and will not result in loss of underground reserves

nor injury to offsetting lzases or properties.

i (3) That the operator shall notify the supervisor of the
© Houbs district office of the Commission of the date and time of
+ the installation of disposal equipment so that the same may be
. inspected.

I (4) That the operator shall immediately notify the super-
+ visor of the Cormission's Hobbs district office of the failure
" of the tubing, cazing,; or packer, in said well or the leakage

- of water from or around said well and shall take such sSteps as
" may be timely and necessary to correct such failure or leakage.

: {(5) That the applicant shall submitkmonthly reports of the
. disposal operations in accordance with Rules 704 and 1120 of the
/ Commission Rules and Regulations.

A
-/ v’
D
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iCase No. 5592
;Order No. R-5137

: (6) - That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the
‘entry of such further orders as the Commission may deem necessary.

:
i
i

f ‘DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
jabove designated. '

L R e

STATE OF NEW MEXICO :
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION e

PHIL R. LUCERO, Chairman
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION R

OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF ~ CASE NO. 5592
AGUA, INC. FOR SALT WATER DISPOSAL, ORDER NO. R-5137
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. :

_APPLICATION FOR DE NOVO HEARING BEFORE COMMISSION

Comes now Agua, Inc. and hereb; makes Application for a
De Novo Hearing in connection with the Application which it hereto-~
foré filed in the above case to dispose of produced salt'yater int>
the San Andres formation into its No. A-22 Weil located 817 feet from
the North line and 965 feet from the East line of Section 22, Township
22 South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., and states:

1. That the Applicant filed an Application to dispose 6f
salt water into its No. A-22 Well, which matter came on for hearing
before baniel S. Nutter, Examiner, on MNovember 19, 1975, and on
December 15, 1975 the Commission entered its Order No. R-5137 author-
izing Applicant to dispose of produced salt water into the San Andres
formation with injections into the open-hole interval from approxi-
mately 4,000 feet to 5,000 feet, and further providing that the in-
jection well should be equipped with a pop-off valve 6r acceptable
substitute which will limit the wellhead pressure on the injection
well to‘no more than one hundred (100} psi.

2. That the Applicant was adversely affected by said Order

‘and hereby requests the Commission to hear the matter de novc in

accérdance with Rule 1220.

WHEREFORE, Applicant reguests the Commission £éiset this
matter down for de novo hearing before the Commission at an early
date, publish tiic Notice as required\gy law and after hearing issue
its Order allowing Applicant to dispose of'produced>salt water into

the San Andres formation in the open-hole interval from approximately




P

A L e s v A @

il e s

4,000 feet to 5,000 feet below the surface in its A-22 Well located
817 feet from the North line and 965 feet from the Fast line of Sec—

tion 22, Township 22 South, Rarge 37 East,~N:M.P1Mt, withouf’any

Pressure restrictions.

ﬁééﬁectfuli&wéhbmitted,

AGDA, INC.

Roswell, New Mexico 88201
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BEFORE THE OIﬁ CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEX.2O

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE GIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOSE OF\SONSIDERING:

CASE NO. 5592 (De Novo)

O SRS P PSSP UU S

;oo ... order No. R-5137-A
APPLICATION OF AGUA, INC. FOR

SALT WATER DISPOSAL, LEA
COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

ORDER OF THRE COMMISSION

BY THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on January 21,
1976, at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before the 0il Conservation
Commission of New Mexico, hereinafter referred to as the

"Commission.™

NOW, on this 27+h day of January, 1976, the Commission,
a quorum being present, having considered the testimony present-
ed and the exhibits received at said hearing, and being fully
advised in the premises,

FINDS:

(1) That due public notice having been given as required
by law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the
subject matter thereof. ’

(2) That the applicant's request for dismissal should be
granted. ’ :

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

(1) That Case No. 5592 (De Novo) is hereby dismissed.

DONE at Santa Fe, New HMexico, on the day and year herein-
above designated.

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVA%;2§>COMMISSION

PHIL-R. LUCERO,.Chairman

Cltgess,




Ll v

PLRU N 7 A

_BRIANW.COPPLE

LAW OFFICES OF

JENNINGS, CHRISTY & CoPPLE

1012 SECURITY NATIONAL BANK BUILDING
P.O.BOX 1180

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88201

JAMES T. JENNINGS
SIM B.CHRISTY I

TELEPHONE 622-8432
ROGER L.COPPLE

AReAa CoDE 505

gs3?

%h ‘Aﬁ]zltb

William F. Carr, General Counsel

ROBERT G. ARMSTRONG

Jahhary 8, 1976

Oil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088 .
Santa:-Fe, New Mexico 87051

Attention:

RE: CASE NO. 5592, ORDER NO. R-5137
APPLICATION OF AGUA, INC. FOR DE NOVO HEARING

Géntlemen:
On behalf of Agua, Inc.

the Application for De
case in conne:tion with

we hereby request. the Commission to dismiss
Novo Hearing heretofore filed in the above

the above numbered Order of December 29,
1975. '

cc: Agqua, Inc.
Kellahin & Fox
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Docket No. 4-76

Dockets Nos. 5-76 and 5-76 are tentatively set for hearing on Pébruary 4 and February 18, 1976. Applications
for hearing must be filed at least 22 days in advance of hearing date.

DOCKET: COMMISSION HEARING —~ WEDNESDAY ~ JANUARY 21, 1976 “ o

9 A.M. -~ OIL CONSERVATION COXMISSION - MORGAN HALL

LASE 5592:

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDIKG, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

(De Novo)

CASE 5571:

Application of Agua, Inc. for salt water disposal, lLea County, New Mexico. "Applicant, in the above-
styled cause, seeks authority to dispose of produced water by injection into the San Andres formation
through the open-hole interval from approximately 4000 to 5000 feet in its Blinebry-Drinkard SWD
-System Well No. A-22 located 817 feet from the North line and 965 feet from the Fast line of Section
22, Township 22 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico.

Upon application of Agua, Inc., this case will be heard De Rovo pursuant/to the provisions of
Rule 1220.

(he Rovo)

"Application of Robert G. Cox for amendment ol Otder No. R-6561, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicunt,

in the abnve-styled cause, secks arendment of Order No. R-4561, which order permittéd the directional
drilling of applicant's Federal "EA' Well Yo. 1, located 330 feet from the Rorth and West lines of
Sectiog\lz, Township 18 South, Range 27 East, Empire-Abo Peool, Eddy County, ¥ew Mexico, in such a
manner ‘as to be bottomed within 100 feet of the surface location. Applicant seeks the avendment“of
said order to pernit bottoning of the subject well approxinately 58 feet from the North line and 8
feet fron the West line of said Section 12 aw. to permit verification of szid downhole location by
single-shot directional surveys made concurrently with the drilling of said well.

Upon application of Robert G. Cox, this case will be heard De Novo pursuznt te the provisions of
Rule 1220. ' .

NOTE: Case No. 5592,above, will be dismissed at the request of applicant.

OIS 0B, gyt At oman e $ s s i3
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Docket No. 3-76

Dockets Ros. 5-76 and 6-76 are tentatively set for hearing on February 4 and February 18, 1976 Applications

" for hearing must be filed at least 22 days in advance of hearing date.

DOCKET: EXAMINFR HEARING - TUESDAY - JANUARY 20, 1976

9 A.M. - OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE LAYWD OFFICE BUILDING, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases will be heard before Daniel S. Nutter, Examiner, or Richard L. Stamets, Alternate Exaniner:

Application of Amerada Hess Corporation for downhole commingling, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval to commingle Basin-Dakota gas production and
oil produced from an undesignated Gallup pool in the wellbore of its Apache "A" Well No. 7, located
in Unit J of Section 26, Township 25 North, Range 5 West, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.

Application of Yates Petroleum Corporation for an unorthodox gas well location, Eddy Count), New
Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval for-the unorthodox lo _tior of its
Morely EW Well No. 1, located 660 feet “rom the South and East lines of Section 27, Township 17

South, Range 25 East, Eddy County, New Mexico, the S$/2 of said Section 27 to be dedicated to the well.

Application of Atlantic Richfield Company for an unorthodox gas well location and simultaneous dedi-
cation, Lea County, New Mexico.. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, secks authority to sinultaneously
dedicate a previously approved 320-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the W/2 of Section 29,
Township 24 South, Range 37 East, Jalmat Gas Pool, Léa County, New Mexico, to its W. H. Harrison "D"

WN Com Well No. 1, located in Unit L of said Section 29 and its W. H. Harrison "A" WN Well No. 2, at

an unorthodox- lccation 660 feet from the North and West lines of said Section 29.

Application of Robinson Resource Development Company, Inc. for an unorthodox gas well location; Eddy
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval for the unorthodox location
of a Morrow test well to bé drilled 1530 feet from the North line and 330 feet from the East line of
Section 18, Township 21 South, Range 25 East, Eddy County, New Mexico, the N/2 of said Section 18 to
be dedicated to the well. .

Application of Mesa Petroleumn Co. for a triple compleiioii, San Juan County, New Mexico. Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks approval of the triple completion {conventional) of its Primo Well
No. 1A, located in Unit D of Section 6, Township 31 North, Rang: 10 West, San Juan County, New Mexico,

In the matter of Case 5117 being reopened pursuant to the provisioas of Order No. R-4691, which order
established temporary special poel rules for the North Dagger Draw~Upper Pennsylvanian Pool, Eddy Connty,
New Mexico. All interested parties may appear and show cause why said pool shcild not be developed on
less than 320-acre spacing and why the special depth bracket allowable should remain in effect.

Application of Agua, Inc. for an extemsion of time, Urder No. R-4495-A, Lea County, New Mexico. Appli-
cant, in the above-styied cause, seeks a 20-day extension of the February 7, 1976, deadline to cease
the disposal of produced salt water through perforations from 4,230 feet to 4,320. feet in its SkD Hell
No. €-2, located in Unit C of Section 2, Township 22 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, HNHew Mexico.

Application of Burleson and Huff for compulsory pooling, a non-standard gas proration unit, and an
unorthedox location, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an order

. pooling all mineral interests in the Jalmat Gas Pcol underlying the ¥W/4 of Section 35, Township 25

South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico, to form a non-standard 160-acre proration unit; appli-
cant further seeks the pooling of 21l mineral interests in the Langlie-Mattix Pool underlying each
of the following tracts in said Section 35 to form three standard 40-acre proration umits: the NE/4
W/4, to be ded‘cated to applicant's Dabbs Well No. 1, located 330 feet from the North 1line and 2310
feet from the West line of said Section 35; thu SE/4 NW/& to be dedicated to applicant's Dabbs Well
No. 3, located 1980 feet from the North and West lines of said Section 35; and the SW/& W/L, to be
dedicated to a well to be drilied on said tract at a standard Langiie-Mattix Pool location. - In the
event re-entry into either the Dabbs Well No. 1 or No. 3 is unsuccessful, applicant proposes to drill
a replacement well at a standard location on its tract. Applicant further proposes to dedicate the
160-acre Jalmat proration unit to one of the three above-described wells, avd in the event it should
be the Dabbs Well No. 1, applicant seeks approval for the unorthodox Jalmat location for said well.
Also to be considered will be the cost of re-entering, drilling, and completing said wells and’ the
allocation of such costs as well as actual operating costs and charges for supervision. Also to be
considered will be the designation of the applicant as operator of the wells and a charge for the

CASE 5614:
CASE 5615:
CASE 5616:
CASE 5617:
CASE 5618:
t :rroduce gas from the Pictured Cliffs, Chacra and Mesaverde formations.
CASE 5117: (Reopened)
CASE 5619:
CASE 5603: (Continued from January 7, 1976 Examiner HRearing)
risk involved in re-entering, drilling, and completing said well.
CASE 5604: (Continued from January 7, 1976 Examiner l{leariung)

Application of Burleson & Huff for a waterflood preject, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, In the
above-styled cause, seeks authority to Institute a waterflood project in the Querecho Plains-Queen
Pool by the injection of water into the Queen formatien through its Anadarko Federal Well No. & to
ba drilled a2t an_unorthodox !scation in the approximate center of the SW/4 of Sectien 27, Towaship
18 South, Range 32 East, ¥ > County, New Mexjico. Applicant further seeks an administrative ploce—
dure for appraval of additionai wells at standard and mon-standard locaticns within the projecct area.
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BLFORE THE OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION?J N ' il
o ‘ LCnpaepy, T Y
. ' “--»M‘,‘ .‘!’,' R -~
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO QWﬁ)f““("lxg
L Q
IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF ﬁ CASE NO. 5592
AGUA, INC. FOR SALT WATER DISPOSAL, ORDER NO. R-5137

LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

APPLICATION FOR DE NOVO'HEARINC BEFORE COMMISSION

Comes_now Agua, Inc. and hereby makes Application for a
De Novo Hearing in connection with the Application which it hereto-
fore filed infthe above case to dispéée of produced saI£¢water into
the San Andres formation into its No. A-72 Well located 817 feet from
the North line and 965 feegh}rom the East iine of Séctidn 22, Towﬁship
22 South, Range‘37 Easf. N.M.P.M., and states:

1. That the Applicant filed an Appliéation to dispose ofv
salt water intd its No. A-22 Well, which matter came on for'heariég
before»Daniel‘S. Nutter, Exaniiner, on November 19, 1975, and on
December 16, 1975 the Commission entered its Order No. R-5137 author-
izing Applicant to dispose of produced salt water into the San Andres
formation with injeétiOns into the open-hole interval from approxi-
mately 4,000 feet to 5,000 feet, and further providing that the in-
jection well*shoula be equipped with a pop-off valve or-acceptable_
substitute which will limit the wellhead pressure ori the injection
well to no more than one hundred (100) psi.
| 2. That the Applicant was adversely affected by said Order
and hereby requests the CommisSsion to hear the matter de novo in
accoraance with Rule 1220. '

WHEREFORE, Applicant‘reQuests the Commission to set this
matter down for de novo hearing befors the Commission at an early
date, publish the Notice as required by law and after hearing iscue
its Order allowing Aéplicanf tb dispose of produced salt water into

the San Andres formation in the open~hoIé interval from approximately




4,000 feet to 5,000 feet below the Sﬁrface in its A-27 Well locaﬁed
817 feet from the North line and 965 feet from the East line of Sec-
tion 22} Township Z%CSouth, Range 37 East, N.M;P.Mf, without any
presgure restrictions.

| Respectfully submitted,

AGUA, INC.

Roswell, New Mexico 88201




AGUA, INC.

§ POST OFFICE BOX 1978

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO
€8240
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TELEPHONE: 505 393.6188 Cctober 21, 1975
0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico
P. O. Box 2088
= Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

*;A. R — Attn: Mr. Joe Ramey

Gentlemen:
AGUA, INC. respectfully requests an Examiner Hearing to consider

its application for approval to dispose of salt water in Blinebry-

Drinkard Salt Water Disposal Well No. A-22, to be drilled at a
location 817 feet from the north line and 965 feet from the east
line of Section 22, T22S, R37E, Lea County, New Mexico.

Attaphed is Commission Form C-108 with the required Location
Plat and Diagrammatic Sketch of the proposed salt water disposal
well, ’

Pursuant to the August 22, 1975 letter directive from the

Commission, Emergency Order No. E-27 dated September 26, 1975 and

- Order No. R-4495-A dated October 7, 1975, all waste waters collected
and handled by the Blinebry-Drinkard Salt Water Disposal System
are directed to and accepted by Blinebry-Drinkard Disposal Well No.
C-2 under gravity disposal until a time no later than February 7,
1976, at which date relief must be afforded Disposal Weil No. C-2
by the utilization of a newly-drilled and equipped disposal well
so located and described in the above paragraphs.

A copy of this application has been furnished to offset
operators.




0il Conservation Commission
October 21, 1975

Page 2
'<:?'A~\
Yours very truly,
 AGUA, INC.
2z, Ol
W. G. Abbott
Manager
JVR/ jo
cc: Amerada Hess Corporation . DOCKET MAILED
Anadarko Production Company _
Cities Service 0il Company Date s Ll

Continental 0il Company

Exxon Company - U, S. A.

Gulf Energy 4 Minerals Company - U. S.
J. H. Hendrix
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- ' Form C-108
Revised 3-1-68

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
APPLICATION TO DISPOSE OF SALT VATER BY INJECTION INTO A POROUS FORMATION

AGUA, INC. . P.0.Box 1978 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System |A-~22 L Lea
UNIT LETTER _—__A_____*; WELL IS LOCAYED _8__]lﬁ_~___FEET FROM THE _North LINE AND 965 FEEY FROM THE

East LINE, SECTION 22 TOWNSHIP 225 ) RANGE 37E NMPM.

CASING AND TUBING DATA

SURFACE TASING

NAME OF STRING ] SlzZE SETTING DEPTH SACKS CEMENT © TOP OF CEMENT TOP DETERMINED BY

9-5/84| 315! 160 Sur'iuce Circulated

INTERMEDIATE

LONG STRING

FAL 4000 540 315! Calculated

TUBING NAME, MODEL AND DEPTH OF TUBIN‘G P+~ lER
- . - P * i -

Plastic-lined . 5=1/2n] 4000! None (0il blanket in annulus)
AAME OF PROPOSED INJECTION FORMATION TOP OGF FORMATION BOTTOM OF FORMATION

San Andres S 38001 50001
iS INJECTION YTHROUGH TTUBING, CASING,OR ANNULUS? SERFORATIONS OR OPEN HOLE' PROPOSED INTERVAL{S) OF INJECTION

.
Tublngf Open hole 4000t - 5000
15 THIS A NEW WELL DRILLED FOR ILF ANSWER 1€ NO, FOR WHAT PURFPOSE WAS WELL ORIGINALLY DRILLiO? HAS WELL EVER BEEN PERFORATEO IN ANY
DISPOSAL ZONE OTHER THAN TRE PROFPOSED INJEC-
TION ZONE?
Yes . - -
LISY ALL SUCH PERFORATED INTERVALS AND SACKS OF CEMENT UZED TO SEAL OFF OR SQUEEZE EACH
-
CEPTH OF BOTTOM OF DEEFEST DEPTH OF BOTTOM OF NEXT KIGHER DEPTH OF TOP OF KEXT LOWER
FRESH WATER ZONE IN THIS AREA OIL OR GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA - QIL OR GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA
3001 3600! 55001
ANTICIPATED DAJLY ‘ MINIMUM l MAX | MUM OPEN OR CLOSED TYPE SYSTEM 1S INJECTION TO BE 8Y GRAVITY OR APPFROX. PRESSURE (PSI)
{NJECY;ON YALUME ' PRESSURE?
8BLS
f .
5000 - ! 12,000 Closed Gravity None .
ANSWER YES OR NO WHETHER THE FOLLCWING WATERS ARE MIN- 'WATER TO BE DISPOSED OF NATURAL WATER IN DIS”0- iRE WATER ANALYSES ATTACHED?
ERALIZED YO SUCK A DEGREE AS TO BE UNFIT FOR DOMESTIC, | SAL ZONE
LYTOCK, IRRIGATION, OR OTHER GENERAL USE — l 1 ~
Yes , Yes No

NAME AND ADDRESS OF SURFACE OWNER {(OR LESSEE, LF STATE OR FEDERAL LAND}

Cities Service 0il Company P. N, Box 1919 Midland, Texas 79701

[1ST NAMES AND ADDRESSES OF ALL OPERATORS WITHIN ONE-HALF (1) MILE OF THIS INJECTIGN WELL

J. H. Hendrix Wall Towers West Midland, Texas 79701

Gulf 0il Company - U. S. P. 0. Box 670 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Centinental 0il Company P. 0. Box 460 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
_Anadarko Production Company P. 0. Box 247 Hobbs, New Mexica 88240

Exxon Company - U, S, A. 1700 West Broadway _ Andrews, Texas 79714

Amerada Hess Corporation P. 0. Drawer'D" Monument, New Mexico 88265
HAVE COPJES OF THIS APPLICATION BErN -~ SURFACE OVW/NER rACH OPERATDR WITH[N ONE«HALF MILE
SENT TO EACHK OF THE FOLLOWING? 1 | OF THIS WEL
! Yes ' Yes L
ARE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS ATTACHED TO TsLAT OF ARLA TececTrICAL LOG DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH OF WELL

¥
TH{S APPLICATJON {SEE RULE 701-B) t 1
1 i [}

L Yes L No ; Yes

I hereby certify that the information above i;"“rue and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief.

. /704 " Manager - 10/21/125

(Signatire) (Title) . (Dace)

NOTE: Should waivers from the surface owner and all operators within one-kalf mile of the proposed injection well not acrcompany this application, the New
Mexico Qil Conservation Commission will hold the app'ication for a p:riod of 15 days from the date of receipt by the Commission’s Sunta Fe office. If
a¢ the end of the 15 -day iwaiting period no protest has been received by the Santa Fe office, the application will be processed, If a protest is reccived,
the application will be set for hearing, if the applicait so requests, SCE RULE 701,
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LEGEND: PLAT OF AREA |
OUpper San Andres ‘ Proposed SWD Well No. A-22
ALL dther wells producing Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System
fronéhfogit;zgier;on-contlguous _ AGUA, - INC. October, 1975

to the :
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Surface

Aﬁ :5 9-5/8" csg. set @315' w/1606 sx.

cement circulated to surface

‘; :> y S B - S~ 0il blanket in annulus

i

{ y :

H / _ ‘ ;

: 4 ;ﬁs 7" c¢sg. sel @ 4000' w/540 sx. cement
: \\\., circulated to tie w/9-5/8" csg.

e T~ 5-1/2n internally plastic-coated
, tubing swung @ 4000

Ay

—~ Open hole section 4000-5000"

' Projected Totai Depth 5000

DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH

Proposed Salt Walter Disposal Well No. A=22
NE/4 NE/4 Section 22, T22s, R37E, Lea County, N.M.
BLINEBRY-DRINKARD SALT WATER DISPGSAL SYSTEM

DWNAIO/7] JVE - AGUA. INC - SCALE
fr— ’ » .

SNHYA
. D5, NO.
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO A-175

TN s e 1 Ao AR S, g 47

oS MERCULENET  rea31
[LTY L T




TELEPHONE: 505 393.5188 October 21, 1975

AGUA, ING.

POST OFFICE BOX 1978

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO o
88240 Lo S v
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0il Conservation Commission - -
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. Joe Ramey
Gentlemen:

AGUA, INC. respectfully requests an Examiner Hearing to consider
its application for approval to dispose of salt water in Blinebry-
Drinkard Salt Water Disposal Well No. A-22, to be drilled at a
location 817 feet from the north line and 965 feet from the east
line of Section 22, T22S, K37E, Lea County, New Mexico.

Attached is Commission Form C-108 with the required Location
Plat and Diagrammatic Sketch of the proposed salt water disposal
well.

Pursuant to ,the August 22, 1975 letter directive from the
Commission, Emergency Order No. E~27 dated September 26, 1975 and
Order No. R-4495-A dated October 7, 1975, all waste waters collected
and handled by the Blinebry-Prinkard Salt Water Disposal System
are directed to and accepted by Blinebry-Drinkard Disposal Well No.
C-2 under gravity disposal until a time no later than February 7,
1976, at which date relief must be afforded Disposal Well No. C-2
by the utilization of a newly-drilled and equipped disposal well
so located and described in the above paragraphs.

A copy of this application has been furnished to offset
operators.




0il Conservation Commission
_October 21, 1975 .

Page 2 '
Yours very truly,
AGUA; IN7, :
Zedy. Al

B W. G. Abbott

Manager

JVR/ jo

? cc: Amerada Hess Corporation

Anadarko Production Company

Cities Service 0il Company
Continental 0il Company

Exxon Company - U.'S. A.

Gulf Energy & Minerals Company - U. S.
J. H. Hendrix
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NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MC34,4* S8 72—

Form C-108
Revised 3-1-68

APPLICATION TO DISPOSE OF SALT WATER 8Y INJECTION INTO A POROUS FORMATION

OPERATOR

AGUA, TG,

ADDRESS

LEASE NAME WELL NO. FlELO

A-22

1ogams

Blinebry-~Urinkard

SWD System

JCOUNTY

Leaﬁr

P?.0.Box 1978 _Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

LOCATIOAN

North

FEET FROM THE

RA/N;E ‘ 37E

§ WELL IS Locnzn__ﬁ']______

2 TOWNSRIP 225

UNIT LETTER

N>

a
hast LINE, SECTION T NMPM.

LINE AND

965

FEET FROM THE

CASING AND TUBING DATA T

NAME OFf STRING SlzE SETTING DEPTH SACKS CEMENT

TOFP OF CEMENT

TOP DETERMINED B8Y

9-5/8"  315' .- 160 . Surface

Circulated

INTERMEDIATE

LONG STRING

77 400C* 540 3.5

Calculated

TUBING

Plastic~lined

5-1/2% 4000°? None (Oil blanket in

annulus)

NAME OF PROPOSED |NlECT(ON FORMATION

San Andres

TOP OF FORMATION

3800

BOTTOM CF FORMATION

S000!

15 INJECTIOR THROUGH TUBING, CASING,0R ANNULUS? PERFQRATI(ONS OR OPEN HOLET? PROPOSED INTERVAL(S) OF INJ

Open hole |

ECTION

4000' -~ 5000°

IF ANSWER IS NO, FOR WHAT PURPOSE WAS WELL ORIGINALLY DRFLLED?

Ye 8 B | -

TION ZONE?
-

HAS WELL EVER BEEN PERFURATED IN ANY
ZONE OYHER THAN THE PROPOSED [NJEC-

LIST ALL SUCH PERFORATED INTERVYALS AND SACKS OF CEMENT USED TO SEAL OFF OR SQUEEZE EACH

“ -
v

DEPTH OF BOTYOM CF DEERESY
FRESH WATER ZONE IN THIiS AREA

DEPYTH OF BOTTOM OF NEXT HIGHER
OIL OR GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA

DEPYHR OF TOP OF NEXT LOWER
OIL OR GAS 2ZONE [N THIS AREA

300" 3600"

75500

T mMaximune

OPEN OR CLOSED TYPE SYSTEM

IS INJECTION TO BE BY GRAVITY OR

APPROX. PRESSURE (PS])

ANTICIPATED OAILY T MINIMUM
INJECTION VOLUME

{gais.) ' 5000 4; 12,000

Closed

PRESSURE?

Gravit

[y

-

None i

ARSWER YES OR NO WHETHER THE FOLLOWING WATERS ARE MIN-~
ERALLIZED TQ SUCH A DEGREE AS YO BE UNFIT FOR DOMESTIC,
STOCK, [RRIGATION, OR OTHER GENERAL USE —

IWATER TO BE DISPOSED OF NATURAL WATER IXN DISPO-
! ' SAL ZONE

) Yes ;

Yes

ARE WATER ANALYSES ATTACHED?

No

Cities Service 0il Company

NAME AND AODRESS OF SURFACE QWNER (OR LESSEE, IF¥ STATE QR FEOERAL LAND)

-« 0. Box 1919

Midland, Texas »

79701

J, H. Hendrix

LIST NAMES AND ADDRESSES OF ALL QPERATORS WITHIN ONE-HALF ({'I MILE OF THIS INJECTION WELL

wWall Towers West

Midland, Texas

79701

Gulf 0il Company =~ U. S.

F. O. Box 6/v

rHobbs, New Mexico

88240

Continental Gil Company

Exxon Company = 1. $. 4

hY

L)Q Uo BOX 46'.)

_Anadarko Production Compeny ¥, Q. Box 247 Yo
1700 Vest Broadway

LODLS, eV LIEXLCO
FHew Maxico

88240
38240

Andrews, Texas

79714

Amerada less Corporation

2. 0, Drawer!DY

-
i

Monument, MNew

fexico

88265

HAVE COPIES OF THIS AFPLICATION BEEN | SURFACE OWNER
SENT TO EACH OF THE FOLLOWING? 1

T EACH OPERATOR WITHIN ONE-HALF MILE
[

{ OF THIS WELL

1
Y ! Yes ! Yes a
ARE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS ATTACHED TO | PLAT OF AREA TeCecTrIcAL Lo " T DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH OF WELL
THIS APPLICATION (SEE RULE 701-8) [ | I
t ) 9 )
Yes : Ko ' Yes

I hereby certify that the information above is true and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief,

e 4

(Signature)

Manager

(Title)} -

—10/21435

(Date)

NOTE: Should waivers from the surface owner and all operators within one-half mile of the propused injection well nat accompany this nppl:’cqtion, the wew
Mexico Qil Conservation Commission will hold the application for a period of 15 days from the date of receipt by the Commission's Santa Fe “Jyice. I
at the end of the 15 -day waiting period no protest has been received by the Santa Fe office, the application will be processed. If a protest is received,
the agplication will be set for hearing, if the applicant so requests, SEE RULE 701,
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All other wells producing
from formations non-contiguous
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PLAT OF AREA

Proposed SWD Well No. A-22
Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System
AGUA,: INC. - October, 1975




. | Dteet SSTT—

_ Surface
= TN e e e it TN -
T o Aé 1. :S a-5/8" csg. set @ 15" w/166 sx.

cement circulated to surface

S~ 0il blanket in annulus
T
R Zﬂ : AN 7% csg. set @ 4000' w/540 sx. cement
o \k\\ circulated to tie w/9-5/8" csg.

T~ 5-1/2v internally plastic-coated
tubing swung @ 4000

kY

— Open hole section 4000-5000"

N

7
2R
e N

' Projected Total Depth 5000
§ __DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH
: Proposed Salt Water Disposal Well No. A=Z
: NE/4 NE/4 Section 22,.T22S, R37E, Lea CounLy, X.M.
BLINEBRY-DRINKARD SALT WATER DISPOSAL SYSTEM
~JowNji0/71 . . SCALE
m%;ﬂl ) AGLJA’ iNCo None
DWG. NO.
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO L A-175
L KeE T e
R :




AGUA, INC. GCaor 55T

POST O. FICE BCX 1978

. AT
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO S T
88240 . ST

TELEPHONE: 505 393.6188 October 21, 1975 L L -’:"-J""»s L
i G 90 WY
i u'.‘;)\t\'j.‘x\'}\f &C)?‘ GD:\"

(IR o)
SR »

! 0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. Joe Ramey
Gentlemen:

AGUA, INGC, respectfully requests an Examiner Hearing to consider
; ~ its application for approval to dispose of salt water in Blinebry-

3 * Drinkard Salt Water Disposal Well No, A-22, to be drilled at a~

: location 817 feet from the north line and 965 feet from the east
line of Section 22, T22S, R37E, Lea County, New Mexkico.

Attached is Commission Form C-108 with the required Location
Plat and Diagrammatic Sketch of the proposed salt water disposal
well, ’

Pursuant tc the August 22, 1975 letter directive from the
, Commission, Emergency Order No. E-27 dated September 26, 1975 and
R ; Order No. R-4495-A dated October 7, 1975, all waste waters collected
T and handled by the Blinebry-Drinkard Salt Water Disposal System
. are directed to and accepted by Blinebry-Drinkard Disposal Well No.
: i C-2 under gravity disposal until a time no later than February 7,
i 1976, at which date relief must be afforded Disposal Well No. C-2
} . i by the utilization of a newly-drilled and equipped disposal well
s¢ located and described in the above paragraphs.

3 AP St A (OB s o AU 9 i

‘ ; A copy of this application has been furnished to offset
E ! operators.




01l Conservation Commission
: October 21, 1975 : :
: Page 2 - -

VI

Thn,

- Yours very truly, i

O R e

AGUA, INc.

Zedy. YL~

W. G. Abbott
Manager

SRIAN e

WA Wit

BT AL s

CC: Ameradas Hess Corporation
Anadarko Production Company
Cities Setvice 0i] Company
Continenta] 0il Company
Exxon'COmpany - U. s, a,
Gulf Energy & Minerals Company - U. s.
J. H. Hendrix

&
%

h"“a%ﬂ.h\“’. e
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B Sy




r__
< : CW ST 7T—
Form C~108
Revised 3-1-68

NEW MEXICO OfL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
APPLICATION TO DISPOSE OF SALT WATER BY INJECTION INTO A POROUS FORMATION

AGUA, 1ING,. : P,0.Box 1978 iiobbs, iNew Mexico 88240
LEASE NAME WELL NO. FieLo COUNTYY
: Blinebry U11nxard SWD System |A~2% ; Lea
UNIY LEYTER ___ ,A - '. VV”ELL ISVLOCA\'tb 81? FEEY FROM THE _ﬁQE_tL LINE AND ____ 965 FEET FROM THE

: East LINE, SECTION 22 TOWNSKIP ZZS RANGE. 37E NMPM,
: CASING AND TUBING DATA

NAME OF STRING S1ZE SETTING DEPTH SACKS CEMENT TOF OF CEMENT TOP DETERMINED BY
SURFACE CL°°4G
4

. | | 9-5/8%| 315! 160 | Surface Circulated

INTER!A..DIATE
NN

S

= LONG STRING

N 70 4000 540 - 315! . Calculated
£ TUBINSG NAME, MODEL AND DEPTH OF TUBING PACKER

Lo _ A oy ; .

: Plastic-lined 5-1/2"| 4000 None (0il blanket in annulus)

< NAME OF PROPOSED INJECTION FORMATION ) TOP OF FORMATION BOTYTOM OF FORMAYION

“ 7

: San Andres : 3800! . 5000!

S INJECTION THROUGH TURING, CASING, OR ANNULUS? FERFORATIONS OR OPEN HOLEP | PROPOSED INTERVAL{S) OF INJECTION

o . )

: Tubing ' Open hole 4000 - 5G00!

i IS THIS A NEW WELL DRILLED FOR 1F ANSWER 1S KO, FOR WHAT PURPOSE WAS WELL ORIGINALLY JRELLED? HAS WELL EVER BEEN PERFORATED IN ARY
= DISPOSAL? ZOGRE OTHER THAN YHE PROPOSED INJEC-
E TION ZONE?

: Yes - -

‘ LEST ALL SUCH PERFORATED IRTERVALS AND SACKS OF CEMENT USED TO SEAL OFF OR SQUEEZE EACH

i -

X DEPTH OF BOTYOM OF DEEPEST DEPTH OF BOTTOM OF NEXT HIGHER CEPTH QF TOP OF NEXT LOWER ]
{’ FRESH WATER ZONE IN THIS AREA ' OIL OR GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA OIL OR GAS ZONE IN THIS AREA - '
: 300! 3600! 5500

p ANTICIFATED DALY T MINIMUM T mMAXTMUM OPEN OR CLOSEO TYPE SYSYEM £S INJECYION ¥O BE BY GRAVITY OR APPROX. PRESSURE (Fs()
;" l(g.!aicsTl)ON VOLUME [} { PRESSURE?

b " 1

2 - , 3000 1 12,000 Closed Gravity None

B AR ANSWER YES OR NO WHETKER THE FOLLOWING WATERS ARE MIN- TWATER VO BE DISPOSED OF NATURAL WATER IN D'SPO~ ARE WATER ANALYSES ATTACHEO?
. DT "b g?alc.:(ZEl(;ngGAs:lltg:‘ &o?iggifzﬁazzynoiRBAELu‘:‘;éT FDR DOMESTIC, : ) SAL ZONE N
- ]
. 1 Yes , Yes No
’:. NAME AND ADDRESS OF SUF‘FACE QWNRER {OR LESSEE, [F. STATE OR FEDERAL LAND} . .
: . P
. g N .. ‘
44 Cities Service 0il Company i+ 0. Box 1919 Midland, Texas 79701
i{ﬁ LIST NAMES AND ADDRESSES OF ALL OPERATORS WITHIN ONE-HALF (%) MILE OF THIS INJEGTION WELL .
%
- rd

L % |J. H, Hendrix Wall Towers West Midland, Texas _ 79701
‘ + | Gulf Oil Company =~ U. S. P. 0. Box 670 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

, 2 Continental O0il Company P, O, Box 460 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
“ . | _Anadarko Production Company P, O, Box 247 Hobbs, MNew Mexico 88240 |

; Exxon Company - U, S, A, 1700 West Broadway Andrews, Texas 79714

: Amerada Hess Corporation P, O, Drawer"D" Monument, New Mexico 88265
- - HAYE COPlES OF THIS APPLICATION BETCH T SURFACE OWNER [EACH OPERATOR WITHEN ONE-HALF MILE
SENT TO EACH OF THE FOLLOWING? i I OF THIS WELL
! Yes ! Yes B
ARE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS AYTACHED TO UPLAT OF AREA IELECTRICAL LOG T ODIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH OF WEI &
THIS APPLICATION (SEE RULE 701-8]} 1 ]
. 1 i
e J Yes . X No F Yes
§ - 1 hereby certify that the information above is true and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief.
M W Managexr ]_0,/2__, 75
(Signature) (Title) {Date) o
P NOTE: Should waivers fram the surface owner and. all operators within one-kalf mile of the proposed injection well not accompany tkis applu:auo;:, the New

Mexico Qil Conservation Commission will hold the application for a penod of 15 days from the date of receipt by the Commission’s Santa Fe office. If
at the end of the 15 -day waiting period no protest has been received by the Santa Fe office, the application will be processed. If a protest is received,
the apphcanon will be set for hearing, if the applicant so requcsis. SEE RULE 701,
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October, 1975
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Suxface
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: yd 9-5/8" csg. set @315' w/160 sx. MR
! cement circulated to surface e : } o
S Y~ 0il blankét in annulus
?. : }

é > 7" csg. set @ 4000' w/540 sx. cement
‘ { \ . circulated to tie w/9-5/8" csg.
_ v% T~ s5-1/2v internally plastic-coated
o tubing swung @ 4000
’ wgme | === Open hole section 4000-5000"
Projected Total Depth 5000°
p | § DIAGRAMMATIC SKETCH
; Proposed Salt Water Disposal Well No., A-22
: . ¢ ; NE/4 NE/4 Section 22, T22S, R37E, Lea County, N.M.
- BLINEBRY-DRINKARD SALT WATER DISPOSAL SYSTEM
g DwN.I10/71 LIV - AGUA, INC. ?ﬁﬁi,
; . DWG. NO. -
: HOBBS, NEW MEXICO A-175
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Docket No. 2Y-75

o Dockets Nos. 30-75 and 31-75 are tentatively set for hearing on December 3
and December 17, 1975. Applications for hearing must be filed at least 22
‘ days in advance of hearing date.

.....

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARINCG - WEDNESDAY - NOVEMBER 16, 1975

9 A.M. - OIL CONSERVATION COMiSSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE_LAND OFFICE BUILDING, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases will be heard before Daniel S. Nutter, Fxaminer, or Richard
L. Stamets, Alternate Examiner:

: ALLOWABLE: (i) Consideration of the allowable production of gas [rom seven-— ' -

o { teen prorated pools in Lea, Eddy, Roosevelt, and Chaves
wg~ . 2y Counties, New Mexico, for December, 1975.

(2) Considerition of the allowable production of gas from five
prorated pools in San Juan, Rio Arriba, and Sandoval Counties,
New Mexico, for December, 197S.

: QASE 5583: . Application of Stevens 0il Company for a pilot waterflood project, .
B Chaves County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,

¢ seeks authority to institute a pilot waterflocd project in the

Twin Lakes-S5San Andres Pool by injection of produced water through

L its Twinlakes Oil Company Well Neo. 1, located in Unit D of Section

12, Township 9 South, Range 28 East, Chaves County, New Mexico.

H CASE 5584: Application of Cities Service 0il Company for an unorthodox gas

b well location, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-

I3 styled cause, secks authority to drill a well at an unorthodox

: location 990 feet from the North line and 660 feet from the West
line of Section 29, Tcwnship 21 South, Range 27 East, South Carls-
bad Field, Eddy County, New Mexico, or, in the alternative, in the
NW/4 NW/4 of said Section 29 at some point not closer than 660
feet from either the North or West lines of said Section, the W/2
of said Section 29 to be dedicated to the well.

$
[

€ CASE 5585: Application of W. P. Carr for coﬁpulsory poaling, San Juan County,
i New Mexico. Applicant, in the above~styled cause, seeks an order
pooling all mineral interests in the Pictured Cliffs formation
underlying the NE/4 of Section 13, Township 31 North, Range 11
West, Blanco-Pictured Cliffs Pool, San Juan County, New Mexico,
, Lo be dedicated to a vell to be drilled in Unit G of said Section
¥ 13. Also to be considered will be the cost of drilling and com-~
pleting said well and tht allocation of the cost thereol, as well
as actual operating costsyand charges for supervision. Also to
; be considered will pe thz designation of applicant as operator of
~ % ine well and a charge for risk involved in drilling said well.

CASE 5586: Application of Amerada Hess Corporation for downhcle commingling,
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
seeks atthority to commiiigle Otero-Gallup oil prodiction and Basin-
Dakota gas production in the wellbore of its McKenzie Federal Wells
Nos. 1 and 3 located, respectively, in Units M and C of Section 25
and its Harvey State Well No. ‘i located in Unit N of Section 36, all
in Townshin 25 North, Range 6 West, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.




Examiner Hearing - Wednesday - November 19, 1975 Docket No. 29-75

CASE 5587:

CASE 5588:

CASE 5589:

CASE 5590:

.

Application of Pennzoil Company {or downhole commingling, Eddy
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
approval to commingle Morrow and Atoka gas production in the well-
bore of its Gulf Federal Well No. 2, located in Unit L of Section
6, Township 23 South, Range 27 East, South Carlsbad Field, Eddy
County,; New Mexico.

Application of Amoco Production Company tdr downhole commingling,
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, seeks apyroval to commingle Gonzales-Mesaverde and Basin-
Dakota gas production in the wellbore of its Jicarilla Contract
146 Well No. 11 located in Unit K of Section 4, Township 25 North,
Range 5 West, Rio ‘Arriba County, New Mexico. )

Appiication of Filon Exploration Corporation for pool creation,
assignment of a discovery allowable, and special pcol rules,
Sandoval County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
seeks the creation of a new pool for the production of oil from the
Entrada formation for its Federal 33 Well No. 3 located in Unit N
of Section 33, Township 21 North, Range 5 West, Sandoval County,
New Mexico, and the assi)ment of a discovery allowable to said
well; applicant further seeks the promulgation of special pool
rules for said pool, including a provisinon for a special depth
bracket allowable.

Northwestern New Mexico nomenclature case calling for an order for
the creation, contraction, and extension of certain pools in San
Juan, Ric Arriba, and Sandoval Counties, New Mexico.

{(a) CREATE a new pool in San Juan County, New Mexico, classified
as a gas pool for Pictured Cliffs production and designated as the
Nipp Pictured Cliffs Pcol and described as:

TOWNSHIP 26 NORTH, RANGE 12 WEST, NMPM
Section 16: SW/4

Section 17: SE/4

Section 20: E/2

Section 21: W/2

Section 28: W/2

Section 33: All

Section 34: SW/4

(b) CONTRACT the Blanco~Pictured Cliffs Pool boundary in Rio
Arriba and San Juan Counties, New Mexico, to exclude therefrom:

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTﬁL RANGE 9 WEST, NMPM
Section 17: SW/4

TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 10 WEST, NMPM
Section 35: WW/4 :




ixaminer Hearing - Wednesday - November 19,

1975 Docket No., 29-75

-3-

(c) EXTEND the Angels Peak—Gallup Pool boundary in “San Juan
County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 26 NORTH,

RANGE 9 WEST, NMPM

Section 5: N/2
Section 15:- SE/4

TOWNSHIP 26 NORTH,

'RANGE 10 WEST, NMPM

Section 13: -S/2

TOWNSHIP 27 NORTH,

RANGE 9 WEST, NMPM

Section 31: All

(d) EXTEND the Aztec-Fruitland Pool boundary in San Juan County,
New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 28 NORTH, RANGE 10 WEST, NMPM
Section 8: NW/4

Section 9: SW/4

Section 20: N/2

i; (e) EXTEND the Aztec-Pictured Cliffs Pool boundary in San Juan
% ’ County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST, NMPM
Section 17: SW/4
Section 20: NW/4

zwfj\v@'.,-"'»f}'?;;'i;h‘;&l ST ‘,"‘IA

BRI AN

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 10 WEST, NMPM
Section 11: N/2
Section 12: NW/4

TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 10 WEST, NMPM
Section 27: E/? =
Section 35:

S
e A SR

NW/4

(f) EXTEND the Blanco-Mesaverde Paol boundary in Rio Arriba and
San Juan Counties, New Mexico, to include therein:

Vo AR L S

TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 5 WEST, NMPM
Section 2. All
Section 3: All

W, e

A Ay

: (g) EXTEND the Blanco-Pictured Cliffs Pool boundary in Rio Arriba
. and San Juan Counties, New Mexico, to include therein:

IOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 8 WEST, NMPM
Section 31: SE/4
Section 32: S/2

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST, NMPM
Section 28: E/2

TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 8 WEST, NMPY

Section 29: SW/4
Section 32: N/2
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~fi=

W»TOWNSHIP"SF"NORTH;;EgﬁgEWiO“EEQF2QQTH
Section 3: A1}

Section 4: E/?2

TONNSHIP 31 NORTH, RANCE g WEST, NMPY~
Section 371: NE/4&
Section 32: NW/4

TOWNSHIP 37 NORTH, RANGE 19 WEST, NMPM
Sections § through 8: All

Section 14: W/?2

Sections 15 through 17: All

Section 18: N/2 and SE/4

Section 20: N/2 and SE/4

All
P Sections 26 through 28: aj)
) Section 29: NE/4
Sectiong 33 and 34: A11
Section 35: N/2

%]
14
o
rr
-
=}
ool
w
2
[
r
-
~
Q
[~
q&
=
N
(%8}

i TOWNSHIP 31 NORTHz RANGE 11 WEST! NMPM
: Section 1: All

Section 2: E/2 and SW/4

Section 15: NW/4

Section 16: N/2

" : Section 26: NE/4 ~
g “ ; TOWNSHIP 32 NORTH RANGE 11 WEST! NMP&
Fe T S Section 16: §/2 :
: ' 7 | Section 17: SE/4

- B o (h)  EXTEMD ¢he Bloonfield-Chacra Pool boundary in Sap Juan County,
e e : New Mexico, to include therein: ‘

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH RANGE 10 WEST NMPM
-——~r—~—~—~————~l-—-—————-—~4——-—
Section 8: SE/ 4

Section 17: N/2 and sw/4

, (i) EXTEND the Campo~Gallup PoolAboundary in Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, to include therein: '

—

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 4 WEST, NMPM
Section 172: NW/4 -

(j) EXTEND the Escrito—Callup 0il Pool bbundayiﬁjn Rio Arriba and
San Juan Counties, Ney Mexico, to include theZrin’

TOWNSHIP 24 NORTH, RANGE 7 WEST, NMPM

WY 24 ; ALURY S

Section 33 E/2

TOWNSHIP 24 NORTH RANGE 8 WEST: NMPM
Sectiop 13: w/2 NE/4, B2 N/ and E/2 SE/4

t the Tulcher Kutz-Pictured C1iffs Pool boundiry in San
Juan County, New Mexice, to include therein:

(k)




Examiner Hearing - Wednesday - November 19, 1375 NDocket No. 29-75

F B ~5-~
o .

g

f , " TOWNSHIP 28 NORTH, RANGE 11 WEST, NMPM
X —  Section 23: NW/4 and SE/4

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH, RANGE 11 WEST, NMPM
‘ Section-7: NE/4
P Section 8: NW/4

(1) EXTEND the Ha¥ris Mesa-Chacra Pool boundary in San Juan
County, New Mexico, te include therein:

’g

TCWNSHIP 27 NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST., NMPM
Section,2: N/2 and SE/4

Section 11:° NE/4

Section 12: NW/4

TOWNSHIP 28 NORTHLVRANGE<9 WEST, NMPM
Section 26: N/2 and SE/4

Section 34: NW/4

Section 35: All

(m) EXTEND the Largo-Chacra Pool boundary in Rio Arriba and San
Juan Counties, New Mexico, to include therein:

&
8 TOWNSHIP 27 NORTH, RANGE 7 WEST, NMPM
3 Section 6: SW/4
5 H Section 7: W/2
' o3 Section 15: SW/4
o 3 Section 22: W/2
_ ; Section 27: NW/4
: i Section 28: NE/f4
- 3 Section 29: S/2

TONNSHIE;27 NORTH, RANGE 8 WEST, NMPM
Section 1: SE/&
Section 12: All

(n) EXTEND the South Lindrith Gallup-Dakota Oii Pool boundary
in Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 23-NORTH, RANGE 4 WEST, NMPM
Section 3: NW/4

Section 4: N/2

Section 5: NE/4

e AN b Y A b PN s LT,

TOWNSHIP 24 NORTH, RANGE 4 WEST, NMPM
Section 33: SW/4

(o) EXTEND the West Lindrith Gallup-Dakota 0il Pool boundary in
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 24 NORTH, RANGE 4 WEST, NMPM :
Sertion 1: NW/4 SW/4 and E/2 SW/4 }1
Section 2: N/2 ‘
Section 11: NW/4 NE/4 and S/2 NE/4
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(P) " EXTEND the Ojo-Tictured Cliffs Poo] boundary in San Juap
County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 28 NORTH RANGE 15 WEST, NMPM
= *‘-—\2“_%*__\)__ —_—
Section 26: NE/4

(qQ) EXTEND the Oterb—Chaéra Pool boundary in Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, co include therein:

TOWNSKIP 26 NORTHr RANGE 6 WEST, NMPM
Section 31 o t—ARCE 6 WEST, NupM
Section 271: NE/4

o NS SUINSHIP_26 NORTH, RANGE 7 WEST, mpn
! SO Section 11: §/2
¢ g .
i B
i

N\
o Section 13: sw/4
; e Section 14: N/2
; I Section 24: Nw/4
L) SRS SN ]
’”Q/ 3 {r) EXTEND: the Rusty-Menefee 011 Pool boundary in Sandoval
f County, New Mexico, to include therein:
; ‘ TOWNSHIP 22 NORTH2 RANGE 7 WEST, NMPM
; ~ Section 13: NW/4
{ Section 14: NE/4
: (s) EXTEND fhe Tapacito~Pictured Cliffs Pool boundary in Rio
f Arriba County, New Mexico, to include therein:
TOWNSHIP 27 NORTH, RANGE 4 WF.STz NMPM
. h‘h——“"."‘\‘ —_——
: Section 16: Sw/g

i
L ; : ' Section 21: N/2

! (t)  EXTEND the Waw-Pictured Cliffs Pool boundary “in Sap Juan _ ;

; County, New Mexico, to include therein: £

, ;

1 i v

: TOWNSHIP 27<§9RTH RANGE 13 KEST! NMPM_

Section 29: E/2 and SW/4

Section 30: Sg/4

Section 31: NE/4
i Section 32: N/2

(u) EXTEND the Wild Horse-Gallup~Pooiuboundary in Rio Arribpa
County, New Mexico, to include therein:

TOWNSHIP 2¢ NORTH, RANGE 4 WEST NMPM
\M——J\
Section 14: N/2

Section 24: NE/4
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CASE 5591:

MR
P

CASE 5592:

CASE 5403:

Y

Application of Amoco Producti n Company for an unorthodox gas well
location, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, secks authority to drill a well at an unorthodox location
1980 feet trom the South line and 1241 feet from the West line of
Section 33, Township 17 South, Range 29 East, Grayburg-Morvow Gas
Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico, the S/2 of said Section 33 to be
dedicated to the well. ’

Application of AguEL Inc. for salt water disposal, Lea County,

New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks authority
to dispose of produced water by injection into the San Andres for-
mation through the open-hole interval from approximately 4000 to
5000 feet in its Blinebry-Drinkard SWD System Well No. A-22 L
located 817 feet from the North line and 965 feet from the East
line of Section 22, Township 22 South, Range 37 East, Lea County,
New Mexico. .

(Reopened) ‘ o

CASE 5571:

In the matter of the hearing called by the Gil Conservation Commis-
sion on its own motion to further consider the subject matter of

Case No. 5377, namely to permit all interested parties to appear

and show cause why the continued injection of water for secondary
recovery or dispesal purposes into any formation from the surface

of the ground down to and including the Drinkard formation should

be permitted in the following described area in Lea County, New Mexico:

TOVNSHIP 22 SOUTH, RANGE 27 EAST, NMPM
Sections 13 through 36: All

TOWNSHIP 23 SOUTH, RANGE 37 EAST, *RMPM
Sections 1 through 12: All

(Continued from October 8, 1975 Examiner Hearing)

Application of Robert G. Cox for amendment of Order No. R-4561,
Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
secks amendment of Order No. R-4561, which order permitted the
directional.drilling of applicant's Federal "EA" Well No. 1,
located 330 fecet from the North and West lines of Section 12,
Township 18 South, Range 27 East, Empire-Abo Pool, Eddy County,
New Mexico, in such a manner as to be bottomed within 100 feet
of the surface location. Applicant seeks the amendment of said
order to permit bottoming of the subject well approximately 58
feet from the North line and 8 feet from the West line of said
Section 12 and to permit verification of said downhole location
by single-shot directional surveys made concurrently with the
drilling of said well.
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% WATER DISPOSAL, LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

BEFORE. M1 GYT, CONSYRVATICR COMMISSION
0O THL S5TATE OF MEW MEXICO

IN 1THE MATTUCR OF THE HEARING
CALLED RY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PUPYOSE OF COMSIDLERING: i
CASE No. 5592 (De Novb)
{
S
) Order No. R-5137-A .
APPLICATION OF AGUA, INC. FOR SALT . ’

R

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION ;

BY THE COMMISSION: ‘ :

This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on _January 21 3976;
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before the 0il Conservation Commission
of New Mexwice, hereinafter referred to as the "Commission.”

NOW, on this day of January . 1976, the Cowmission,

. a guorum being present, having considered the testimony presented
cand the exhibits received at said hearing, and being fully advised

!

i

ey b e e

i

in the premizes,

FINDE ¢

S

(1) That due public notice having been given as veguired by
Law, the Ccmmission has jurisdiction of this cause and the sublject
matter thereof,

(2) That the applicant's request for dismissal should be granted.
IT IS THEREFORE ORJERED: '

(V) That Case No. 5592 (De Novo)‘is hereby dismissed.
DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and.year hereinabove

designated.




